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香港特別行政區政府知識產權署商標註冊處 
Trade Marks Registry, Intellectual Property Department 
The Government of the Hong Kong Special Administrative Region 

 
接納註冊 (全文本) 

 
商標註冊處處長已根據《商標條例》(第 559 章)第 42 條，接納下列商標的註冊申請。現根據《商標條
例》第 43 條及《商標規則》(第 559 章附屬法例)第 15 條，公布申請的詳情。 
 
根據《商標條例》第 44 條及《商標規則》第 16 條，任何人擬就下列商標的註冊提出反對，須在本公告
公布日期起計的三個月內，採用 表格第 T6 號提交反對通知。(例如，若果公布日期爲 2003 年 4 月 4
日，則該三個月的最後一日爲 2003 年 7 月 3 日。)反對通知須載有反對理由的陳述及《商標規則》第
16(2)條所提述的事宜。反對人須在提交反對通知的同時，將該通知的副本送交有關申請人。 
 
有關商標註冊處處長根據商標條例(第 43 章)第 13 條/商標條例(第 559 章)附表 5 第 10 條所接納的註冊申
請，請到 http://www.info.gov.hk/pd/egazette/檢視電子憲報。 
 

ACCEPTANCE FOR REGISTRATION (FULL VERSION) 
 
The Registrar of Trade Marks has accepted the following trade marks for registration under section 42 of 
the Trade Marks Ordinance (Cap. 559). Under section 43 of the Trade Marks Ordinance and rule 15 of the 
Trade Marks Rules (Cap. 559 sub. leg.), the particulars of the applications are published.  
 
Under section 44 of the Trade Marks Ordinance and rule 16 of the Trade Marks Rules, any person who 
wishes to oppose the registration of any of these marks shall, within the 3-month period beginning on 
the date of this publication, file a notice of opposition on Form T6. (For example, if the publication 
date is 4 April 2003, the last day of the 3-month period is 3 July 2003.) The notice of opposition shall 
include a statement of the grounds of opposition and the matters referred to in rule 16(2).  The 
opponent shall, at the same time as he files the notice of opposition, send a copy of it to the 
applicant of the application in question.  
 
For  applications for registration accepted by the Registrar of Trade Marks under section 13 of the 
Trade Marks Ordinance (Cap. 43)/section 10 of Schedule 5 to the Trade Marks Ordinance (Cap. 559), please 
view e-gazette at http://www.info.gov.hk/pd/egazette/. 
 

類別 Class 6 
[210] 商標申請編號： 

Application No.: 
300733950AB 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

Yes 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 The Saul Zaentz Company dba Tolkien Enterprises 
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姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

2600 Tenth Street, Berkeley,  California 94710, UNITED STATES 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

JSM 
19TH FLOOR, PRINCE'S BUILDING, 10 CHATER ROAD, CENTRAL, HONG KONG. 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

6, 9, 14, 25, 28, 41 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 6: 
Common metals and their alloys; metal building materials; 
transportable buildings of metal; materials of metal for railway 
tracks; non-electric cables and wires of common metal; ironmongery, 
small items of metal hardware; pipes and tubes of metal; safes; 
goods of common metal not included in other classes; ores; cans of 
metal, figures and figurines of common metal, jewelry boxes of 
metal, letter boxes of metal, metal beverage cans, metal bicycle 
locks, metal bottle caps, metal coin banks, metal decorative boxes, 
metal doorknockers, metal holiday ornaments (not tree ornaments), 
metal identification bracelets made of non-precious metal, metal 
key chains, metal key fobs, metal key holders, metal key rings, 
metal money clips, metal piggy banks, metal tokens for use in game 
machines, metal tokens for use in vending machines, sculptures of 
metal, statues of non-precious metal, statuettes of non-precious 
metal, trophies of common metal; all included in Class 6. 
Class 9: 
Apparatus for recording, transmission or reproduction of sound or 
images; magnetic data carriers, recording discs; automatic vending 
machines and mechanisms for coin-operated apparatus; cash 
registers, calculating machines, data processing equipment and 
computers; fire-extinguishing apparatus; 35-mm cameras, apparatus 
for computer and video games adapted for use with TV only; 
batteries, calculators, cameras, carrying cases for audio 
cassettes, video cassettes, compact discs, video discs, computer 
game software, computer game discs, computer game joysticks, video 
game software, video game discs, video game cartridges, and CD 
players; cases for compact disks and diskettes, CD trading cards, 
cellular telephones and telephone covers, compact disc cases, 
compact discs featuring dramatic performances, music, and musical 
performances; compact discs featuring fantasy games, fantasy films, 
and music, computer game programs, computer game programs for use 
in connection with multiplayer interactive games played over the 
Internet; computer game software, computer game software featuring 
fantasy games, fantasy films, and music; computer hardware, 
computer mouse, computer peripherals, computer programs for 
tracking the status of various users of online interactive gaming 
services and for matching online game players with other players of 
similar skill levels; computer software that permits multiplayer 
computer games manufactured by others to be played interactively 
over a global computer network; decorative magnets, digital 
cameras, disposable cameras, downloadable online interactive 
computer game programs having single and multi-player capability; 
downloadable ringtones, graphics and music via a global computer 
network and wireless devices; DVD players, DVDs featuring dramatic 
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performances, music, musical performances, and theatrical 
performances; electronic game cartridges, electronic game discs, 
electronic game programs, electronic game software, electronic game 
software for telephone, electronic personal organizers, electronic 
publications news and information about fantasy games; electronic 
publications, namely, magazines featuring dramatic readings from 
stage musical productions; electronic publications, namely, 
magazines featuring fantasy games and information about fantasy 
games; hand-held joy stick units for playing video games, 
headphones, interactive computer game software and instructional 
materials in electronic form packaged as a unit; interactive 
computer video games and instructional materials in electronic form 
packaged as a unit; interactive multimedia computer game programs; 
interactive video game programs, interactive video game software 
and instructional materials packaged as a unit; laser discs 
featuring music and musical theatre productions; magnetically-
encoded credit cards, mousepads, opera glasses, photographic 
cameras, prepaid magnetically encoded telephone calling cards, 
prepaid magnetically encoded transportation cards, pre-paid, 
magnetically encoded cards for playing computer games; pre-paid, 
magnetically encoded cards for playing on-line interactive games; 
pre-paid, magnetically encoded cards for playing video games; pre-
recorded audio, CDs, phonograph records and sound recordings 
featuring music, recordings of musical performances, and music from 
fantasy films, computer games and video games; pre-recorded CD-
ROMs, DVDs, laser discs, magnetic data carriers, video discs, video 
cassettes, video recordings and video tapes featuring animated 
cartoons, dramatic readings, fantasy films, fantasy games, and 
music; pre-recorded computer game discs featuring fantasy games, 
fantasy films, and music; pre-recorded video game cartridges, 
refrigerator magnets, sunglasses, trading cards in the form of CDs, 
video cameras, video game cartridges, video game cartridges 
featuring fantasy games, fantasy films, and music; video game 
discs, video game discs featuring fantasy games, fantasy films, and 
music; video game machines for use with television sets; video game 
programs, video game software, video game software featuring 
fantasy games, fantasy films, and music; video games discs, video 
magazines (magazines in video form) featuring computer games; 
virtual reality game software. 
Class 14: 
Precious metals and their alloys and goods other than finger rings 
or toe rings in precious metals or coated therewith, not included 
in other classes; jewelry other than finger rings or toe rings, 
precious stones; horological and chronometric instruments; ankle 
bracelets, belt buckles of precious metal for clothing, body 
piercing jewelry, body piercing rings, body-piercing studs, bottle 
caps of precious metals, boxes for timepieces, bracelets, brooches, 
charms, chokers, chronometers, cigar and cigarette boxes of 
precious metal, cigarette cases made of precious metal, cigarette 
holders of precious metal, clocks, collectible coins, commemorative 
coins, costume jewelry other than finger rings or toe rings, cuff-
links, decorative boxes made of precious metal, ear clips, ear 
studs, earrings, hat ornaments of precious metal, hat pins and 
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ornaments of precious metal, holiday ornaments of precious metal 
[not tree ornaments], identification bracelets being jewelry, jewel 
pendants, jewelry boxes of precious metal, jewelry chains, jewelry 
pins for use on hats, key chains of precious metal, key rings of 
precious metal, lapel pins, letter openers of precious metal, 
medallions, necklaces, necktie fasteners, non-monetary coins, 
ornamental lapel pins, ornamental pins, ornaments of precious 
metal, pearls, pendants, piggy banks made of precious metal, pins 
being jewelry, pocket watches, precious metal money clips, salt 
shakers of precious metal, semi-precious gemstones, serviette rings 
of precious metal, shoe ornaments of precious metal, statuettes of 
precious metal, tankards of precious metal, tiaras, tie pins, tie 
tacks, timepieces, watch boxes, watch bracelets, watch cases and 
chains, watches, wrist watches. 
Class 25: 
Clothing, footwear, headgear, athletic shoes, bathrobes, beachwear, 
belts, boxer shorts, children's and infants' cloth bibs, children's 
footwear, cloth bibs, coats, costumes for use in role playing 
games, dresses, fitness tops, flip-flops, folk costumes, gloves, 
gymnastic shorts, Halloween costumes, headwear, namely, caps, hats, 
headbands, and visors, hosiery, jackets, jogging outfits, jogging 
suits, jumpsuits, leotards, long underwear, loungewear, masquerade 
costumes, accessories, and masks sold as a unit, mittens, 
moneybelts, overalls, pajamas, pants, parkas, plastic baby bibs, 
polo shirts, rainwear, sandals, scarves, shirts, shorts, skirts, 
sleepwear, slippers, smoking jackets, socks, suspenders, sweaters, 
sweatpants, sweatshirts, swim wear, tank tops, ties, tights, t-
shirts, underwear, warm-up suits, wind-resistant jackets, 
wristbands. 
Class 28: 
Toys, games and playthings, other than those consisting of or 
incorporating finger rings or toe rings; gymnastic and sporting 
articles not included in other classes; action skill games, 
electronic dart games, dart boards, beach balls, beach toys, 
action-type target games, amusement park rides, arcade games, 
backgammon sets, balloons, balls of all kinds, bath toys, board 
games, card games, chess boards, chess games, chess pieces packaged 
separately and as a set, children's toy mazes, Christmas tree 
ornaments except confectionery items and illumination articles, 
coin operated pinball machines, coin operated video game machines, 
collectible marbles, collectible toy figures, construction toys, 
costume masks, masquerade masks sold as a unit with costumes and 
accessories other than toy finger rings or toe rings, darts, 
decorations for Christmas trees, doll clothing, dolls, electronic 
action toys, electronic educational game machines for children, 
equipment packaged as a unit for playing action type target games, 
equipment packaged as a unit for playing board games, equipment 
packaged as a unit for playing card games, equipment packaged as a 
unit for playing hand held electronic games, fantasy character 
toys, flying discs, hand held unit for playing electronic games, 
hand held units for playing video games, hobby craft sets 
consisting of play cosmetics, hobby craft sets for decorating hair, 
hobby craft sets for making beads, hobby craft sets for making 
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crystals, hobby craft sets for making decorative objects with 
magnets, hobby craft sets for making model buildings, hobby craft 
sets for making model figures, hobby craft sets for making sand 
art, hobby craft sets for making soap, hobby craft sets for making 
toy jewelry other than toy finger rings or toe rings, hobby craft 
sets for molding chocolate, inflatable toys, in-line skates, jigsaw 
puzzles, kaleidoscopes, kites, LCD game machines, marbles, maze 
games, mechanical action toys, non-coin operated amusement 
machines, non-motorized toy scooters, paper face masks, parlor 
games, pinball games, pinball machines, play kits consisting of 
play cosmetics, play sets for action figures, play sets for 
masquerade games, playing cards, plush dolls with sound, plush 
dolls without sound, plush toys, positionable toy figures, puppets, 
rag dolls with sound, rag dolls without sound, remote controlled 
action figures, role-playing games, role-playing toys other than 
toy finger rings or toe rings, roller skates, sand toys, 
skateboards, soccer balls, soft sculpture toys, stand alone video 
game machines, surf boards, swim floats for recreational use, 
swimming aids, namely, pool rings, talking toys, three-dimensional 
puzzles, toy action figure accessories other than toy finger rings 
or toe rings, toy action figures, toy armor, toy arrows, toy axes, 
toy banks, toy bobbing head figures, toy bows, toy maces, toy 
boxes, toy building blocks and connecting links for the same, toy 
candy dispensers, toy candy holders, toy coin banks, toy cosmetic 
kits, toy daggers, toy engine powered model vehicles, toy figures, 
toy knives, toy miniature helmets, toy modeling compounds and 
dough, toy pedal cars, toy radio controlled vehicles, toy scooters, 
toy snow globes, toy structure accessories, namely, toy fences, 
trees, and ladders, toy structures, namely, toy castles and forts, 
toy swords, toy throwing discs, toy vehicle accessories, toy 
vehicles, toy watches, toy weapons, toy weapons in the nature of 
toy maces, toy whistles, transforming robotic toys, two-dimensional 
puzzles, except crossword puzzles, wind-up toys, toys consisting of 
a spool that is reeled up and down on a string by motions of the 
hand, gaming machines. 
Class 41: 
Educational services, namely, conducting programs in the field of 
fantasy; providing training in the field of playing online computer 
games; entertainment services, namely, conducting parties, 
festivals, sporting and cultural activities; amusement parks, 
arranging and conducting competitions for video gamers and computer 
game players, multiplayer interactive games provided over the 
worldwide web; arranging for ticket reservations for movies, 
arranging online competitions for interactive game players, booking 
of seats for shows and booking of theatre tickets, conducting 
festivals in the field of fantasy, educational and entertainment 
services in the nature of providing interactive online computer 
games via the worldwide web; entertainment in the nature of 
competitions in the field of entertainment trivia; entertainment 
programs featuring live performances by entertainment personalities 
and people portraying fictional characters and by entertainment 
personalities and people discussing entertainment topics; fan club 
services, services providing entertainment in the form of on-line 



公報編號 Journal No.: 255 公布日期 Publication Date: 22-02-2008 
分項名稱 Section Name: 接納註冊 (全文本) Acceptance for Registration (Full Version) 
                      

Class 6-10 6/ 114 
 

television programming; organizing exhibitions for display of film 
and computer game memorabilia; planning arrangement of showing 
movies and fantasy performances; presentation of live show 
performances, presentation of musical performances, production and 
distribution of a game show via a global computer network, 
production and distribution of motion pictures, providing a 
computer game that may be accessed network-wide by network users, 
providing a web site featuring games and information about 
personalities, animation, trivia, movies, animated cartoons, and 
news and information about the entertainment industry and 
associated entertainment topics; providing a web site featuring 
musical videos, music, fantasy film clips, photographs, and other 
multi-media materials; providing a web site featuring photographs, 
providing amusement and theme park services, providing an 
interactive computer game that may be accessed network-wide by 
network users, providing articles and commentary about dramatic and 
theatrical performances, fantasy films, music and musicals via a 
global computer network; providing computer game programs via an 
electronic network, providing computer game programs via mobile 
telephones, providing entertainment in the nature of an amusement 
park ride, providing entertainment in the nature of motion picture 
stills and film clips over an electronic network; providing 
facilities for recreation, providing facilities for showing movies, 
providing film clips via mobile telephones, providing information 
about motion picture films, artwork, animated cartoons, online 
computer games and video games via a global computer network; 
providing information, commentary and articles about fantasy films, 
video games and computer games, all provided on-line via a global 
computer network; providing interactive multi-player games over an 
electronic network, providing news and information in the field of 
entertainment relating to computer and video games and computer and 
video game software via a global computer network; providing on-
line computer games and on-line multi-user game matching services; 
providing photographs and video clips via mobile telephones, 
providing pre-recorded music via a global computer network, 
providing television shows featuring variety, news, comedy, and 
fantasy; providing variety, news, fantasy and entertainment 
programs distributed over television, mobile telephones, 
satellites, audio, audio-video and electronic media. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

04-10-2006 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 



公報編號 Journal No.: 255 公布日期 Publication Date: 22-02-2008 
分項名稱 Section Name: 接納註冊 (全文本) Acceptance for Registration (Full Version) 
                      

Class 6-10 7/ 114 
 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, Territory, Area 
of Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

300953046 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Chan Yiu Chung Jimmy 
Room 4, 22/F., Kam Hay Court, Ma On Shan, Shatin, Hong Kong 
 
Marcus Loehnert 
Schiess Strass 30, D-40549, Dusseldorf, Germany. 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

CHAN AND CHENG, SOLICITORS 
ROOMS 301-303, 3RD FLOOR, CHINA INSURANCE GROUP BUILDING, NO.141 
DES VOEUX ROAD CENTRAL, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

6, 11, 16 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 6: 
Metal accessories for bathtubs and bathroom, metal hooks, metal 
racks, metal bars, metal soap dispensers, metal soap dish, metal 
bath bar fixtures, metal towel holder, metal trays, metal rails, 
metal hardware, metal cup holder, shelves, toilet brush set, metal 
bath grab, metal tissue holder, metal rubbish bin, metal paper roll 
holder, parts and fittings for the aforesaid, all the foregoing 
being predominately of metal, all included in Class 6. 
Class 11: 
Kitchen faucets, lavatory faucets; plumbing fixtures and fittings; 
hand showers and wall fastened side showers and head showers; 
fittings for shower sets, side showers and head showers, spray 
nozzles, spray heads, holders, tubes and junctions for tubes for 
hand showers; valve tub and shower combinations, mixing valves, 
control valves, stop valves, water inlet and outlet mechanisms; 
water valves, and showers; water treatment apparatus; domestic 
water purifiers, apparatus and installations for domestic water 
purifying treatment; apparatus for water supply and sanitary 
purposes, parts and fittings for the aforesaid goods. 
Class 16: 
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Printed matters and publications; manuals, brochures, catalogues, 
books, photographs, magazines (periodicals) posters, postcards, 
address books, cards, pictures, paper cardboard and goods made from 
these materials, not included in other classes instructional and 
teaching material (except apparatus); plastic materials for 
packaging; calendars; stationery; greeting cards; rubber stamps; 
place mats and coasters of paper or cardboard; photo frames; 
advertisement board of paper or cardboard; stickers; paper weights; 
drawing materials; book-markers; memo pads; all included in Class 
16. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

12-09-2007 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, Territory, Area 
of Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

301003832 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

否 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

陳朝慶 
福建省泉州市 鯉城區紫南北路 11 號 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

香港環球集團有限公司 
香港 官塘順致苑 順康閣七樓三室 
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[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

6 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 6: 
普通金屬及其合金，金屬建築材料，可移動金屬建築物，鐵軌用金屬材料，
非電氣用纜索和金屬線，小五金具，金屬管，保險箱，不屬別類的普通金屬
製品，礦砂；以上所有貨品均包括在第六類。 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

30-11-2007 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, Territory, Area 
of Priority Applications: 

不適用 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

301021409 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

Yes 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

The applicant claims the color red as an element of mark "B" in the 
series. 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Max Frank GmbH & Co. KG 
Mitterweg 1, 94339 Leiblfing, Germany. 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 

Hong Kong Intellectual Property Agent 
10th Floor, Tak Sing Alliance Building, No. 115 Chatham Road South, 
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Service: Tsimshatsui, Kowloon, Hong Kong. 
[511] 類別編號： 

Class(es) No(s).: 
1, 6, 7, 17, 19 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 6:  
Metal reinforcements for concrete; metal grates; metal and plastic 
void formers for producing cavities in concrete parts; laminated 
structural steel mats and forming elements manufactured from them; 
shuttering parts of metal grates covered with expanded metal; 
shuttering components of metal and void formers of metal for 
producing recesses in concrete structures; shuttering parts, 
predominantly of metal, for building purposes; permeable metal 
plates as semi-finished shuttering components, connected to metal 
grates; void formers of metal for producing cavities in concrete 
elements; building materials (of metal), particularly for 
reinforced concrete and masonry construction, particularly 
shuttering elements, including shuttering tubes for concrete 
construction, spacers, distance pieces for reinforcements, 
connecting pieces, particularly adapter sleeves for structural 
steels and connecting sleeves for crimp pins or keyed joints of 
structural steels, air space anchors, wall cramps for facades 
and/or for insulating material; reinforcement crossings, 
particularly prefabricated construction kits of reinforcing steel 
for angular wall crossings; prefabricated reinforcements for 
concrete construction, including, in particular, those for corners 
of concrete walls and ceilings; wall crossing rails; anchorages; 
screw crossings; facade plate anchors; breast-wall plate anchors; 
void formers, including those for producing openings; 
reinforcements for concrete construction; forms, shuttering 
material, auxiliary shuttering material for concrete construction; 
auxiliary building materials of metal, particularly shuttering 
tubes for concrete construction; concrete lining elements of metal; 
sleeves of metal; screws of metal; nuts (screws) of metal; bearing 
and separating elements for reinforcing steels or reinforcing steel 
elements; reinforcing bars, reinforcing elements, shearing force 
mandrels and sleeves, anchoring elements, dowels with screws, and 
linings and elements for producing linings; cantilever plate 
connection elements, staircase crossing elements, expansion joint 
elements; reinforcing cages, reinforcing netting, reinforcing mats 
and other prefabricated reinforcing elements, tie bars, 
compressional bars and other tension or pressure elements for 
connecting two concrete elements; through reinforcements. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

27-12-2007 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 
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[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, Territory, Area 
of Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

301021418 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Max Frank GmbH & Co. KG 
Mitterweg 1, 94339 Leiblfing, Germany. 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Hong Kong Intellectual Property Agent 
10th Floor, Tak Sing Alliance Building, No. 115 Chatham Road South, 
Tsimshatsui, Kowloon, Hong Kong. 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

1, 6, 7, 17, 19 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 6:  
Metal reinforcements for concrete; metal grates; metal and plastic 
void formers for producing cavities in concrete parts; laminated 
structural steel mats and forming elements manufactured from them; 
shuttering parts of metal grates covered with expanded metal; 
shuttering components of metal and void formers of metal for 
producing recesses in concrete structures; shuttering parts, 
predominantly of metal, for building purposes; permeable metal 
plates as semi-finished shuttering components, connected to metal 
grates; void formers of metal for producing cavities in concrete 
elements; building materials (of metal), particularly for 
reinforced concrete and masonry construction, particularly 
shuttering elements, including shuttering tubes for concrete 
construction, spacers, distance pieces for reinforcements, 
connecting pieces, particularly adapter sleeves for structural 
steels and connecting sleeves for crimp pins or keyed joints of 
structural steels, air space anchors, wall cramps for facades 
and/or for insulating material; reinforcement crossings, 
particularly prefabricated construction kits of reinforcing steel 
for angular wall crossings; prefabricated reinforcements for 
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concrete construction, including, in particular, those for corners 
of concrete walls and ceilings; wall crossing rails; anchorages; 
screw crossings; facade plate anchors; breast-wall plate anchors; 
void formers, including those for producing openings; 
reinforcements for concrete construction; forms, shuttering 
material, auxiliary shuttering material for concrete construction; 
auxiliary building materials of metal, particularly shuttering 
tubes for concrete construction; concrete lining elements of metal; 
sleeves of metal; screws of metal; nuts (screws) of metal; bearing 
and separating elements for reinforcing steels or reinforcing steel 
elements; reinforcing bars, reinforcing elements, shearing force 
mandrels and sleeves, anchoring elements, dowels with screws, and 
linings and elements for producing linings; cantilever plate 
connection elements, staircase crossing elements, expansion joint 
elements; reinforcing cages, reinforcing netting, reinforcing mats 
and other prefabricated reinforcing elements, tie bars, 
compressional bars and other tension or pressure elements for 
connecting two concrete elements; through reinforcements. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

27-12-2007 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, Territory, Area 
of Priority Applications: 

N/A 
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類別 Class 7 
[210] 商標申請編號： 

Application No.: 
300772001 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

BOB HOME HANDELSGES. MBH 
BAECKERWEG 4,  4502 ST. MARIEN,  AUSTRIA 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Ella Cheong (Hong Kong) Limited 
3701 Central Plaza, 18 Harbour Road, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

3, 5, 7, 8, 9, 10, 11, 16, 21, 28 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 7:  
Machines and machine tools; motors and engines (except for land 
vehicles); machine coupling and transmission components (except for 
land vehicles); agricultural implements other than hand-operated; 
incubators for eggs; electric irons [for industrial purposes], 
steam generators [for industrial purposes]; steam cleaners, 
electric brushes, handheld vacuum cleaners, vacuum cleaners, 
tumblers, washing machines, washing apparatus, electric slicers, 
dishwashers, coffee grinders, food processors, grinders,  compact 
kitchen machines, universal kitchen machines, blenders, food 
slicers, can openers, electric cleaning brushes, steam brushes, 
hair removing wax-machine, smoothie makers, mincers, high pressure 
washers, polishing machines, sweepers with rechargeable battery, 
cleaners with rechargeable battery, wet/dry cleaners, electric 
knives, electric ice-crushers, beer (apparatus for drawing up under 
pressure), beer pumps. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

01-12-2006 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 
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[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, Territory, Area 
of Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

300898039AA 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Eurostar Communications (S) Pte. Ltd. 
80 Raffles Place, #25-01,  UOB Plaza 1, 048624, SINGAPORE 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Rebecca Lo & Co 
1408 Dina House, Ruttonjee Centre,  11 Duddell Street, Central, 
HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

7, 11 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 7: 
Motors and engines (except for land vehicles); machine coupling and 
transmission components (except for land vehicles); agricultural 
implements other than hand-operated; incubators for eggs; vacuum 
cleaner bags; ball-bearings; beaters, electric; belts for motors 
and engines; blenders, electric, for household purposes; engines 
for boats; machines and apparatus for cleaning [electric]; coffee 
grinders, other than hand-operated; compressors for refrigerators; 
control cables for machines, engines or motors; cream / milk 
separators; domestic crushers and grinders, electric; current 
generators; electric hand drills; drying machines; dyeing machines; 
elevators [lifts]; fans for motors and engines; filtering machines; 
food processors, electric; fruit presses, electric, for household 
purposes; grinding machines; ironing machines; knives, electric; 
meat choppers [machines]; meat mincers [machines]; mixers 
[machines]; pumps [machines]; radiators [cooling] for motors and 
engines; sausage machines; scissors, electric; sewing machines; 
vacuum cleaners; washing machines; water heaters [parts of 
machines]. 
Class 11: 
Apparatus for lighting, heating, steam generating, cooking, 
refrigerating, drying, ventilating, water supply and sanitary 
purposes; air conditioning apparatus; air cooling apparatus; 
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heaters for baths; burners; ceiling lights; coffee machines, 
electric; cookers; cooking utensils, electric; cooling appliances 
and installations; deep fryers, electric; air driers; hair dryers; 
electric fans for personal use; electric lamps; filters for 
drinking water; freezers; gas burners; grills [cooking appliances]; 
hot plates; kettles, electric; kilns; lamp chimneys; light bulbs, 
electric; stoves; toasters; water heaters. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

25-06-2007 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, Territory, Area 
of Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

300993213 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

Yes 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

KSM Castings GmbH 
Cheruskerring 38, 31137 Hildesheim, Germany 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Jennifer Wu-Scharsig, Solicitor 
Unit 601, 6/F., Chung Nam Building, 1 Lockhart Road, Wanchai, Hong 
Kong 
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[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

7, 12, 40, 42 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 7: 
Motor components, including motor casings, cylinder head covers, 
engine mounts, oil and water pump casings, oil pans, casings for 
electrical components 
Class 12: 
Vehicle components, including transmission casings, sheet supports 
and other transmission components; vehicle body components, 
including aluminum space frames; chassis components, including 
wheel bearing components, wheel hubs and suspension arms; sub-
frames and brackets; steering components, including steering gear 
casings 
Class 40: 
Metal works, including die casting, aluminum die casting 
Class 42: 
Scientific research relating to mechanical engineering, engine 
construction and vehicle construction; research and distribution of 
information on treatment of materials; construction planning; 
technical project planning; material and substance analysis; 
quality control 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

14-11-2007 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, Territory, Area 
of Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

301009025 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 
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 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

Yes 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

BOGE KOMPRESSOREN Otto Boge GmbH & Co. KG 
Otto-Boge-Straße 1-7,  33739 Bielefeld,  GERMANY 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

JSM 
19TH FLOOR, PRINCE'S BUILDING, 10 CHATER ROAD, CENTRAL, HONG KONG. 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

7, 9, 11 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 7: 
Compressors, air compressors; metal and/or non-metal compressed-air 
reservoirs and pressure tanks being parts of machines; compressed-
air tools; compressed-air plants, compressed-air stations, 
compressed-air centres; oil-water separators, machine-run grease 
devices, internal filters for compressors, internal dryers for 
compressors. 
Class 9: 
Control systems for installations with multiple compressors; 
compressor controls. 
Class 11: 
Compressed-air filters, compressed-air dryers, compressed-air 
receivers, condensate drains. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

07-12-2007 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, Territory, Area 
of Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

301014100 
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[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

NIPPON TOKUSHU TOGYO KABUSHIKI KAISHA (NGK SPARK PLUG CO., LTD.) 
14-18, Takatsuji-cho,  Mizuho-ku, Nagoya City,  JAPAN 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

JSM 
19TH FLOOR, PRINCE'S BUILDING, 10 CHATER ROAD, CENTRAL, HONG KONG. 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

7, 9, 11 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 7: 
Machines and machine tools; motor and engines (except for land 
vehicles); machine coupling and transmission components (except for 
land vehicles); agricultural implements other than hand-operated; 
parts for motors and engines (of all kinds); machine tools and 
relative cutting tools; ceramic cutting tools and dies; cemented 
carbide cutting tools (machine tools); cermet cutting tools 
(machine tools); ceramic parts for various industrial machines, 
such as valve plungers, seal valves, mechanical seals, tape guides 
and shaft receptacles as precision products, shaft enclosing tube 
for thermocoupling, refractory tubes, sandblast nozzles, burner 
nozzles, guide rollers and liners for grinding machine, corundit 
balls, ball mills and pot mills; electric or electronic ignition 
devices. 
Class 9: 
Parts and components for electronic apparatus, such as integrated 
circuit packages, integrated circuit substrates, silicon rectifier, 
containers, vacuum circuit breakers, sealed terminal plates, 
pullout terminals, photo diode carriers, ceramic heaters, ceramic 
ozonizer; piezoelectric ceramic device, such as ceramic filters, 
buzzers, diaphragms, speakers, ultrasonic sensors, ultrasonic 
transducers, ultrasonic generators, ultrasonic meters, spark unit, 
gas ignitors (igniting apparatus), actuators, piezo-stacks, 
bimorphs, optical scanners, composite materials, namely 
piezoelectric rubber sheets and piezoelectric wiring; microwave 
dielectric materials; apparatus for measuring concentration of fuel 
vapor, oxygen, nitrogen oxide, hydrocarbon, methane, alcohol and 
hydrogen in air or gas; apparatus for measuring concentration of 
fuel vapor, oxygen, nitrogen oxide, hydrocarbon, methane, alcohol 
and hydrogen, and controlling air/fuel ratio in the exhaust gas 
from internal combustion engines, boilers, incinerators, gas 
turbines, generators and fuel cells; knock sensors; pressure 
sensors; temperature sensors; outdoor air sensors for measuring air 
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quality; load sensors; hydrogen leak detection sensors; urea 
sensors; batteries and accessories such as battery boxes, battery 
chargers and adaptors; scientific, nautical, surveying, 
photographic, cinematographic, optical, weighing, measuring, 
signalling, checking (supervision), life-saving and teaching 
apparatus and instruments; apparatus and instruments for 
conducting, switching, transforming, accumulating, regulating or 
controlling electricity; apparatus for recording, transmission or 
reproduction of sound or images; magnetic data carriers, recording 
discs; automatic vending machines and mechanisms for coin-operated 
apparatus; cash registers, calculating machines, data processing 
equipment and computers; fire-extinguishing apparatus. 
Class 11: 
Apparatus for lighting, heating, steam generating, cooking, 
refrigerating, drying, ventilating, water supply and sanitary 
purposes; piezoelectric gas ignitors and handy lighters for the use 
of gas stoves and heaters; gas ignitors for use with hot water 
supply system, furnace or gas cooking tables. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

14-12-2007 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, Territory, Area 
of Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

301021409 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 



公報編號 Journal No.: 255 公布日期 Publication Date: 22-02-2008 
分項名稱 Section Name: 接納註冊 (全文本) Acceptance for Registration (Full Version) 
                      

Class 6-10 20/ 114 
 

[550] 商標種類： 
Mark Type: 

Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

Yes 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

The applicant claims the color red as an element of mark "B" in the 
series. 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Max Frank GmbH & Co. KG 
Mitterweg 1, 94339 Leiblfing, Germany. 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Hong Kong Intellectual Property Agent 
10th Floor, Tak Sing Alliance Building, No. 115 Chatham Road South, 
Tsimshatsui, Kowloon, Hong Kong. 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

1, 6, 7, 17, 19 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 7:  
Injection hoses and aeration and de-aeration hoses for concrete 
construction, and associated injection presses and pumps; 
connecting pieces, joining pieces and termination pieces, welded 
and adhesive sleeves, both of metal or plastic; high pressure hoses 
for injection presses and pumps; all the above-mentioned products 
for concrete construction. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

27-12-2007 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, Territory, Area 
of Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

301021418 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： Ordinary 



公報編號 Journal No.: 255 公布日期 Publication Date: 22-02-2008 
分項名稱 Section Name: 接納註冊 (全文本) Acceptance for Registration (Full Version) 
                      

Class 6-10 21/ 114 
 

Mark Type: 
 一系列商標： 

Series Mark: 
No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Max Frank GmbH & Co. KG 
Mitterweg 1, 94339 Leiblfing, Germany. 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Hong Kong Intellectual Property Agent 
10th Floor, Tak Sing Alliance Building, No. 115 Chatham Road South, 
Tsimshatsui, Kowloon, Hong Kong. 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

1, 6, 7, 17, 19 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 7:  
Injection hoses and aeration and de-aeration hoses for concrete 
construction, and associated injection presses and pumps; 
connecting pieces, joining pieces and termination pieces, welded 
and adhesive sleeves, both of metal or plastic; high pressure hoses 
for injection presses and pumps; all the above-mentioned products 
for concrete construction. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

27-12-2007 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, Territory, Area 
of Priority Applications: 

N/A 
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類別 Class 8 
[210] 商標申請編號： 

Application No.: 
300514854 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

COOPER BRANDS, INC. 
600 TRAVIS,  SUITE 5800, HOUSTON, TEXAS  77002, UNITED STATES. 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

BAKER & McKENZIE 
14th Floor Hutchison House 10 Harcourt Road HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

8 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 8: 
Adapters (chuck, universal, extension), drivers, extensions, 
impact/power sockets, magnetic sockets, magnetic bit holders, 
magnetic hand drivers, nut setters, shanks, and universal wrenches; 
all being hand-operated nut running tools or part of the hand-
operated nut running tools; adapters, bitholders, chucks, drivers, 
extensions (male and female), hand drivers; insert bits, power 
bits, reversible sockets, shanks and sockets; all being hand-
operated screwdriving tools or part of the hand-operated 
screwdriving tools; chucks, collets, drill holders, fastening 
tools, spline drivers, stud setters and top sleeves; all being 
hand-operated tools or part of the hand-operated tools. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

20-10-2005 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

09-06-2005 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

78647066 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, Territory, Area 
of Priority Applications: 

UNITED STATES 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

300772001 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

BOB HOME HANDELSGES. MBH 
BAECKERWEG 4,  4502 ST. MARIEN,  AUSTRIA 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Ella Cheong (Hong Kong) Limited 
3701 Central Plaza, 18 Harbour Road, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

3, 5, 7, 8, 9, 10, 11, 16, 21, 28 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 8:  
Hand tools and implements (hand-operated); cutlery, namely knives; 
side arms; razors; garden appliances [hand-operated]; cloth folders 
[hand tools]; beard trimmers, depilators, rechargeable hair 
clippers, hair trimmers, manicure sets, pedicure sets, shavers, 
eyelash curlers, hair clippers, trimmers, eyebrows trimmers, facial 
hair trimmers, facial hair removers, nasal hair trimmers; non-
electrical ice-crushers. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

01-12-2006 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, Territory, Area 
of Priority Applications: 

N/A 
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類別 Class 9 
[210] 商標申請編號： 

Application No.: 
300733950AB 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

Yes 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

The Saul Zaentz Company dba Tolkien Enterprises 
2600 Tenth Street, Berkeley,  California 94710, UNITED STATES 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

JSM 
19TH FLOOR, PRINCE'S BUILDING, 10 CHATER ROAD, CENTRAL, HONG KONG. 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

6, 9, 14, 25, 28, 41 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9:  
Apparatus for recording, transmission or reproduction of sound or 
images; magnetic data carriers, recording discs; automatic vending 
machines and mechanisms for coin-operated apparatus; cash 
registers, calculating machines, data processing equipment and 
computers; fire-extinguishing apparatus; 35-mm cameras, apparatus 
for computer and video games adapted for use with TV only; 
batteries, calculators, cameras, carrying cases for audio 
cassettes, video cassettes, compact discs, video discs, computer 
game software, computer game discs, computer game joysticks, video 
game software, video game discs, video game cartridges, and CD 
players; cases for compact disks and diskettes, CD trading cards, 
cellular telephones and telephone covers, compact disc cases, 
compact discs featuring dramatic performances, music, and musical 
performances; compact discs featuring fantasy games, fantasy films, 
and music, computer game programs, computer game programs for use 
in connection with multiplayer interactive games played over the 
Internet; computer game software, computer game software featuring 
fantasy games, fantasy films, and music; computer hardware, 
computer mouse, computer peripherals, computer programs for 
tracking the status of various users of online interactive gaming 
services and for matching online game players with other players of 
similar skill levels; computer software that permits multiplayer 
computer games manufactured by others to be played interactively 
over a global computer network; decorative magnets, digital 
cameras, disposable cameras, downloadable online interactive 
computer game programs having single and multi-player capability; 
downloadable ringtones, graphics and music via a global computer 
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network and wireless devices; DVD players, DVDs featuring dramatic 
performances, music, musical performances, and theatrical 
performances; electronic game cartridges, electronic game discs, 
electronic game programs, electronic game software, electronic game 
software for telephone, electronic personal organizers, electronic 
publications news and information about fantasy games; electronic 
publications, namely, magazines featuring dramatic readings from 
stage musical productions; electronic publications, namely, 
magazines featuring fantasy games and information about fantasy 
games; hand-held joy stick units for playing video games, 
headphones, interactive computer game software and instructional 
materials in electronic form packaged as a unit; interactive 
computer video games and instructional materials in electronic form 
packaged as a unit; interactive multimedia computer game programs; 
interactive video game programs, interactive video game software 
and instructional materials packaged as a unit; laser discs 
featuring music and musical theatre productions; magnetically-
encoded credit cards, mousepads, opera glasses, photographic 
cameras, prepaid magnetically encoded telephone calling cards, 
prepaid magnetically encoded transportation cards, pre-paid, 
magnetically encoded cards for playing computer games; pre-paid, 
magnetically encoded cards for playing on-line interactive games; 
pre-paid, magnetically encoded cards for playing video games; pre-
recorded audio, CDs, phonograph records and sound recordings 
featuring music, recordings of musical performances, and music from 
fantasy films, computer games and video games; pre-recorded CD-
ROMs, DVDs, laser discs, magnetic data carriers, video discs, video 
cassettes, video recordings and video tapes featuring animated 
cartoons, dramatic readings, fantasy films, fantasy games, and 
music; pre-recorded computer game discs featuring fantasy games, 
fantasy films, and music; pre-recorded video game cartridges, 
refrigerator magnets, sunglasses, trading cards in the form of CDs, 
video cameras, video game cartridges, video game cartridges 
featuring fantasy games, fantasy films, and music; video game 
discs, video game discs featuring fantasy games, fantasy films, and 
music; video game machines for use with television sets; video game 
programs, video game software, video game software featuring 
fantasy games, fantasy films, and music; video games discs, video 
magazines (magazines in video form) featuring computer games; 
virtual reality game software. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

04-10-2006 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： N/A 
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Priority Application No.: 
[330] 優先權申請的 

國家、地區、地方： 
Country, Territory, Area 
of Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

300742725 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

Yes 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

UTOPIAN COMPUTER SYSTEMS LTD 
26/F CABLE TV TOWER, 9 HOI SHING ROAD, TSUEN WAN, NEW TERRITORIES, 
HONG KONG. 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

P.C. WOO & CO. 
RM 1225, PRINCE'S BUILDING, CENTRAL, HONG KONG. 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
DVD recorder, mouse, LCD television, LCD monitors, keyboards, 
filter for computer monitors. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

Honest concurrent use with Trade Mark Nos. 19681261, 19913560, 
300097146 and 300455913 
 
Use claimed from 2002 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

18-10-2006 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 

N/A 
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Country, Territory, Area 
of Priority Applications: 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

300743058AA 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Disney Enterprises, Inc. 
500 South Buena Vista Street,  Burbank, California 91521,  UNITED 
STATES 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

BAKER & McKENZIE 
14th Floor, Hutchison House,  10 Harcourt Road,  HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

3, 9, 14, 21, 28, 29, 30, 32, 41 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9:  
Audio cassette recorders; audio cassette players; audio cassettes; 
audio discs; audio speakers; binoculars; calculators; camcorders; 
cameras; CD-ROMs; CD-ROM drives (as part of the computer); CD-ROM 
writers (as part of the computer); cellular telephones; cellular 
telephone accessories; cellular telephone cases; face plates for 
cellular telephones; compact disc players; compact disc recorders; 
compact discs; computer game programs; computer game cartridges and 
discs; computers; computer hardware; computer keyboards; computer 
monitors; computer mouse; computer disc drives; computer software; 
cordless telephones; decorative magnets; digital cameras; DVDs; DVD 
players; DVD recorders; digital versatile discs; digital video 
discs; electronic personal organizers; eyeglass cases; eyeglasses; 
headphones; machines (players) for singing with prerecorded 
background music; microphones; MP3 players; modems (as part of a 
computer); mouse pads; motion picture films; pagers; personal 
stereos; personal digital assistants; printers; radios; sunglasses; 
telephones; television sets; video cameras; video cassette 
recorders; video cassette players; video game cartridges; video 
game discs; video cassettes; videophones; walkie-talkies; wrist and 
arm rests for use with computers; scientific, nautical, surveying, 
photographic, cinematographic, optical, weighing, measuring, 
signalling, checking (supervision), life-saving and teaching 
apparatus and instruments; apparatus and instruments for 
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conducting, switching, transforming, accumulating, regulating or 
controlling electricity; apparatus for recording, transmission or 
reproduction of sound or images; magnetic data carriers, recording 
discs; automatic vending machines and mechanisms for coin-operated 
apparatus; cash registers, calculating machines, data processing 
equipment and computers; fire-extinguishing apparatus. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

18-10-2006 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, Territory, Area 
of Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

300764749 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Starent Networks, Corp. 
30 International Place 3rd Floor Tewksbury Massachusetts 01876  
UNITED STATES 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Lovells 
23/F Cheung Kong Center,  2 Queen's Road Central,  HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Computer hardware, namely, a wireless network gateway and computer 
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programs for monitoring and managing wireless network gateway; 
computer hardware; computer software. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

21-11-2006 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

10-11-2006 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

77041,487 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, Territory, Area 
of Priority Applications: 

UNITED STATES 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

300772001 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

BOB HOME HANDELSGES. MBH 
BAECKERWEG 4,  4502 ST. MARIEN,  AUSTRIA 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Ella Cheong (Hong Kong) Limited 
3701 Central Plaza, 18 Harbour Road, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

3, 5, 7, 8, 9, 10, 11, 16, 21, 28 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9:  
Scientific, nautical, surveying,  photographic, cinematographic, 
optical, weighing, measuring, signalling, checking (supervision), 
life-saving and teaching apparatus and instruments; apparatus and 
instruments for conducting, switching, transforming, accumulating, 
regulating or controlling electricity; apparatus for recording, 
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transmission or reproduction of sound or images; magnetic data 
carriers, recording discs; automatic vending machines and 
mechanisms for coin-operated apparatus; cash registers, calculating 
machines, data processing equipment and computers; fire-
extinguishing apparatus; hair straighteners, curling irons, 
electric curlers, curler-set, hair crimpers, electrically heated 
hairdressing devices, hair styling equipment; steam irons, travel 
irons, thermo forks being temperature measuring apparatus for 
household use. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

01-12-2006 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, Territory, Area 
of Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

300866755 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

CATERPILLAR INC. 
100 N.E. ADAMS STREET, PEORIA,  ILLINOIS 61629,  UNITED STATES 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

BAKER & McKENZIE 
14TH FLOOR, HUTCHISON HOUSE,  10 HARCOURT ROAD, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 9, 37, 40, 42 
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Class(es) No(s).: 
[511] 貨品／服務說明： 

Specification: 
Class 9: 
Scientific, nautical, surveying, optical, weighing, measuring, 
signaling, checking (supervision), life-saving, and teaching 
apparatus and instruments; apparatus and instruments for 
conducting, switching, transforming, accumulating, regulating, or 
controlling electricity; apparatus for recording, transmission, or 
reproduction of sound or images; magnetic data carriers, recording 
discs; calculating machines, data processing equipment, and 
computers; electrical and electronic apparatus and instruments; 
apparatus for recording, transmission, or reproduction of sound or 
images; magnetic data carriers; data processing equipment; 
measuring and testing apparatus and instruments; monitoring 
apparatus and displays; diagnostic apparatus and instruments; 
weighing apparatus and instruments; pressure and temperature 
indicators, gauges, and meters; computer hardware and software; 
control units; operator interfaces (electronic control); security 
equipment; GPS (Global Positioning System) equipment; equipment for 
remote operation, control, and monitoring of earth moving, earth 
conditioning, material handling, construction, mining, paving, 
agricultural, and forestry vehicles, equipment, and machinery, 
engines, power generation equipment, and off-highway trucks; 
batteries and battery chargers; cables, conduits, switches; radios; 
telecommunications equipment; eyeglasses; sunglasses; CD-ROM games; 
parts and fittings for all of the aforesaid goods included in Class 
9. 
Class 37: 
Building construction; repair; installation services; service, 
maintenance, and repair of earth moving, earth conditioning, 
material handling, construction, mining, paving, agricultural, and 
forestry vehicles, equipment, and machinery, engines, and power 
generation equipment, and control units for the aforementioned; 
machinery installation, maintenance, and repair; rental of earth 
moving, earth conditioning, material handling, construction, 
mining, paving, agricultural, and forestry vehicles, equipment, and 
machinery,all for use in relation to building construction, 
agriculture, forestry, and / or civil engineering; remanufacturing 
(repair and/or                  re-conditioning) of engines, 
transmissions, power train components, power generation units, land 
vehicles, earth moving and conditioning machinery, material 
handling machinery, agricultural machinery, paving and construction 
equipment, electronic components of the foregoing, and consumer 
electronics. 
Class 40: 
rental of power generation equipment 
Class 42: 
Scientific and technological services and research and design 
relating thereto; industrial analysis and research services; design 
and development of computer hardware and software; computer 
services; engineering and technical consultation; computer 
programming; providing online non-downloadable software; design of 
computerized information systems; testing and inspection of engines 
and machinery; testing, control, diagnosis, calibration, and 
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monitoring of earth moving, earth conditioning, material handling, 
construction, mining, paving, agricultural, and forestry vehicles, 
equipment, and machinery, engines, and power generation equipment, 
jobsites, machinery fleets, trucks, trucking fleets, and the 
operation of machinery via computer networks and the internet; 
computer services relating to the remote control and operation of 
earth moving, earth conditioning, material handling, construction, 
mining, paving, agricultural, and forestry vehicles, equipment, and 
machinery, engines, and power generation equipment via computer 
networks and the internet; data acquisition and analysis via 
computer networks and the internet; troubleshooting of computer 
hardware and software. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

08-05-2007 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, Territory, Area 
of Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

300866764 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

CATERPILLAR INC. 
100 N.E. ADAMS STREET, PEORIA,  ILLINOIS 61629, UNITED STATES 

[740/ 註冊申請人的送達地址： BAKER & McKENZIE 
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750] Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

14TH FLOOR, HUTCHISON HOUSE,  10 HARCOURT ROAD,  HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 35, 36, 37, 40, 42 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Scientific, nautical, surveying, optical, weighing, measuring, 
signaling, checking (supervision), life-saving, and teaching 
apparatus and instruments; apparatus and instruments for 
conducting, switching, transforming, accumulating, regulating, or 
controlling electricity; apparatus for recording, transmission, or 
reproduction of sound or images; magnetic data carriers, recording 
discs; calculating machines, data processing equipment, and 
computers; electrical and electronic apparatus and instruments; 
apparatus for recording, transmission, or reproduction of sound or 
images; magnetic data carriers; data processing equipment; 
measuring and testing apparatus and instruments; monitoring 
apparatus and displays; diagnostic apparatus and instruments; 
weighing apparatus and instruments; pressure and temperature 
indicators, gauges, and meters; computer hardware and software; 
control units; operator interfaces (electronic control); security 
equipment; GPS (Global Positioning System) equipment; equipment for 
remote operation, control, and monitoring of earth moving, earth 
conditioning, material handling, construction, mining, paving, 
agricultural, and forestry vehicles, equipment, and machinery, 
engines, power generation equipment, and off-highway trucks; 
batteries and battery chargers; cables, conduits, switches; radios; 
telecommunications equipment; eyeglasses; sunglasses; CD-ROM games; 
parts and fittings for all of the aforesaid goods included in Class 
9. 
Class 35: 
Advertising; business management; business administration; office 
functions; business management and consultation; provision of 
business information; business assistance and management in 
relation to logistics consulting services, including supply chain 
design and management; marketing services; compilation and 
systemization of information into computer databases; management 
and compilation of computerized databases; on-line retail store 
services; retail store services in relation to clothing, footwear, 
hats, caps, gloves, toys, games, puzzles, leather goods, bags, 
glasses, cups, key chains, watches, computer software, eyewear, 
pictures, and books; providing searchable computer databases, 
websites, and on-line information services relating to purchasing 
of earth moving, earth conditioning, material handling, 
construction, mining, paving, agricultural, and forestry vehicles, 
equipment, and machinery, engines, and power generation equipment. 
Class 36: 
Providing searchable computer databases, websites, and on-line 
information services relating to financing of earth moving, earth 
conditioning, material handling, construction, mining, paving, 
agricultural and forestry vehicles, equipment, and machinery, 
engines, and power generation equipment. 
Class 37: 
Building construction; repair; installation services; service, 
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maintenance, and repair of earth moving, earth conditioning, 
material handling, construction, mining, paving, agricultural, and 
forestry vehicles, equipment, and machinery, engines, and power 
generation equipment, and control units for the aforementioned; 
machinery installation, maintenance, and repair; rental of earth 
moving, earth conditioning, material handling, construction, 
mining, paving, agricultural, and forestry vehicles, equipment, and 
machinery all for use in relation to building construction, 
agriculture, forestry, and/or civil engineering; remanufacturing 
(repair and/or re-conditioning) of engines, transmissions, power 
train components, power generation units, land vehicles, earth 
moving and conditioning machinery, material handling machinery, 
agricultural machinery, paving and construction equipment, 
electronic components of the foregoing, and consumer electronics; 
providing searchable computer databases, websites, and on-line 
information services relating to rental of earth moving, earth 
conditioning, material handling, construction, mining, paving, 
agricultural, and forestry vehicles, equipment, and machinery, 
engines, all for use in relation to building construction, 
agriculture, forestry and/or civil engineering; providing 
searchable computer databases, websites, and on-line information 
services relating to repair and maintenance of earth moving, earth 
conditioning, material handling, construction, mining, paving, 
agricultural and forestry vehicles, equipment and machinery, 
engines, and power generation equipment. 
Class 40: 
rental of power generation equipment; providing searchable computer 
databases, websites, and on-line information services relating to 
rental of power generation equipment. 
Class 42: 
Scientific and technological services and research and design 
relating thereto; industrial analysis and research services; design 
and development of computer hardware and software; computer 
services; engineering and technical consultation; computer 
programming; providing online non-downloadable software; design of 
computerized information systems; testing and inspection of engines 
and machinery; testing, control, diagnosis, calibration, and 
monitoring of earth moving, earth conditioning, material handling, 
construction, mining, paving, agricultural, and forestry vehicles, 
equipment, and machinery, engines, and power generation equipment, 
jobsites, machinery fleets, trucks, trucking fleets, and the 
operation of machinery via computer networks and the internet; 
computer services relating to the remote control and operation of 
earth moving, earth conditioning, material handling, construction, 
mining, paving, agricultural, and forestry vehicles, equipment, and 
machinery, engines, and power generation equipment via computer 
networks and the internet; data acquisition and analysis via 
computer networks and the internet; troubleshooting of computer 
hardware and software. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 
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[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

08-05-2007 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, Territory, Area 
of Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

300932715 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

Yes 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

The applicant claims the colour blue as an element of mark ''B'' in 
the series. 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

FUBON BANK (HONG KONG) LIMITED 
FUBON BANK BUILDING,  38 DES VOEUX ROAD, CENTRAL,  HONG KONG 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

BAKER & McKENZIE 
14TH FLOOR, HUTCHISON HOUSE,  10 HARCOURT ROAD,  HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 16, 35, 36, 38, 41, 42 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Cash dispensers cards included in Class 9, cash dispensers and 
parts and fittings therefor, talking machines, cash registers, 
calculating machines, automatic teller machines; bank credit, 
debit, cash, cheque and identification cards, all being encoded or 
magnetic; computer hardware and software, computer programmes for 
use in cash dispensers and all relating to banking; all included in 
Class 9. 
Class 16: 
Paper, cardboard and goods made from these materials, not included 
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in other classes; printed matter; printed forms and publications; 
books, periodicals, monthly letters, bulletins, pamphlets, manuals, 
guides, booklets, press releases and calendars, agendas, display 
signs, advertisements, wrapping paper and match books, all included 
in Class 16; paper tapes and cards for the recordal of computer 
programmes; travellers' cheques; cards and application forms; 
letters of credit forms; passbooks; covers or wallets; 
identification cards; property transfer forms; business reports; 
directories; bookbinding material; photographs; stationery, note 
pads and stickers; all included in Class 16. 
Class 35: 
Advertising; business appraisals, consultancy and information 
services; company record keeping; employee benefit services 
(business administration); company data information services; 
economic advisory services; accounting; preparation of statement of 
account; auditing; book-keeping; business management and 
organization; advisory services relating to business management and 
organisation; data analysis and data processing services; cost 
price analysis; all included in Class 35. 
Class 36: 
Insurance, financial services; banking services; administration of 
financial affairs; arranging of loans; capital investment; cash 
management; charge-card services; cheque account services; 
verification of cheques; bankers' clearing services; bankers' 
clearing-house services; organising financial collections; 
computerised financial services; corporate financing credit 
services; credit agency; credit brokerage; credit bureau services; 
credit card services; credit recovery agency; provision of finance 
for credit sales; currency exchange services; debit card services; 
debt collection and recovery agency; debt factoring; deposit-
taking; discount card services; electronic funds-transfer services; 
escrow services; estate planning services; provision and raising of 
finance; financial management; financial planning; financial 
research; financing of loans; fund investment; hire-purchase 
financing; instalment loan financing; investment; investment 
advice; investment research and survey; investment trust services; 
issuing and redemption of travellers' cheques and gift cheques; 
buying and selling of gold bars and coins; lease-purchase 
financing; lending against security; lending on mortgage; arranging 
and provision of loans against security; market-making; merchant 
banking; money exchange services; money lending; money order 
services; mortgage banking; mortgage broking; pawn broking; pension 
services; investment portfolio management services; preparation of 
financial reports and analyses; raising of capital; provision of 
information relating to rates of exchange; evaluation of real 
estate; real estate management; rent collection; safety deposit 
services; savings account services; savings bank services; share 
underwriting; financial sponsorship; financial studies; provision 
of finance for trade credit; unit trust services; estate agency and 
management services; securities, bonds and stocks brokerage; stock 
broking agency services; bonding; executor and trustee services; 
fiduciary services; provision of financial guarantees; surety 
services; share registration services; conducting surveys relating 
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to banking or finance; professional consultancy services relating 
to banking or finance; all included in Class 36. 
Class 38: 
Providing access to on-line databases in the fields of portfolio 
management tools and account information; providing access to on-
line databases relating to news, information research, data, 
analysis, all for use in the fields of investment, finances, and 
financial planning; providing access to on-line databases in the 
fields of portfolio management, tools and account information via a 
global communication network; providing access to databases 
relating to financial decision making tools and financial 
investment research tools via a global communication network; 
providing access to on-line databases relating to news, 
information, research, data, analysis, all for use in the fields of 
investments, finances, and financial planning, via a global 
communication network; telecommunication services; broadcasting; 
communication by computer terminals; computer aided transmission of 
messages, documents, data, information and images; electronic mail 
services; message sending services; news agency services; rental of 
message sending apparatus; telegraph services; wire services; 
telecommunication of information, web pages, computer programs and 
data; provision of telecommunication access and links to computer 
database and the Internet; transmission of data and/or information 
relating to electronic financial transactions; consultancy, 
information and advisory services relating to all the aforesaid 
services; all included in Class 38. 
Class 41: 
Club services; educational services relating to banking and 
finance; arranging and conducting of workshops, conferences, 
congresses, seminars, contests, exhibitions; publishing of printed 
matter; instructional and training services all relating to stock 
market; translation services; all included in Class 41. 
Class 42: 
Design, development, rental and leasing of computers and computer 
software for use in banking or financial services; all included in 
Class 42. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

By consent Trade Mark No. 200209840. 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

13-08-2007 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, Territory, Area 

N/A 
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of Priority Applications: 
   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

300932733 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

Yes 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

The applicant claims the colour blue as an element of mark ''B'' in 
the series. 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

FUBON BANK (HONG KONG) LIMITED 
FUBON BANK BUILDING,  38 DES VOEUX ROAD, CENTRAL, HONG KONG 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

BAKER & McKENZIE 
14TH FLOOR, HUTCHISON HOUSE,  10 HARCOURT ROAD,  HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 16, 35, 36, 38, 41, 42 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Cash dispensers cards included in Class 9, cash dispensers and 
parts and fittings therefor, talking machines, cash registers, 
calculating machines, automatic teller machines; bank credit, 
debit, cash, cheque and identification cards, all being encoded or 
magnetic; computer hardware and software, computer programmes for 
use in cash dispensers and all relating to banking; all included in 
Class 9. 
Class 16: 
Paper, cardboard and goods made from these materials, not included 
in other classes; printed matter; printed forms and publications; 
books, periodicals, monthly letters, bulletins, pamphlets, manuals, 
guides, booklets, press releases and calendars, agendas, display 
signs, advertisements, wrapping paper and match books, all included 
in Class 16; paper tapes and cards for the recordal of computer 
programmes; travellers' cheques; cards and application forms; 
letters of credit forms; passbooks; covers or wallets; 
identification cards; property transfer forms; business reports; 
directories; bookbinding material; photographs; stationery, note 
pads and stickers; all included in Class 16. 
Class 35: 
Advertising; business appraisals, consultancy and information 
services; company record keeping; employee benefit services 
(business administration); company data information services; 
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economic advisory services; accounting; preparation of statement of 
account; auditing; book-keeping; business management and 
organization; advisory services relating to business management and 
organisation; data analysis and data processing services; cost 
price analysis; all included in Class 35. 
Class 36: 
Insurance, financial services; banking services; administration of 
financial affairs; arranging of loans; capital investment; cash 
management; charge-card services; cheque account services; 
verification of cheques; bankers' clearing services; bankers' 
clearing-house services; organising financial collections; 
computerised financial services; corporate financing credit 
services; credit agency; credit brokerage; credit bureau services; 
credit card services; credit recovery agency; provision of finance 
for credit sales; currency exchange services; debit card services; 
debt collection and recovery agency; debt factoring; deposit-
taking; discount card services; electronic funds-transfer services; 
escrow services; estate planning services; provision and raising of 
finance; financial management; financial planning; financial 
research; financing of loans; fund investment; hire-purchase 
financing; instalment loan financing; investment; investment 
advice; investment research and survey; investment trust services; 
issuing and redemption of travellers' cheques and gift cheques; 
buying and selling of gold bars and coins; lease-purchase 
financing; lending against security; lending on mortgage; arranging 
and provision of loans against security; market-making; merchant 
banking; money exchange services; money lending; money order 
services; mortgage banking; mortgage broking; pawn broking; pension 
services; investment portfolio management services; preparation of 
financial reports and analyses; raising of capital; provision of 
information relating to rates of exchange; evaluation of real 
estate; real estate management; rent collection; safety deposit 
services; savings account services; savings bank services; share 
underwriting; financial sponsorship; financial studies; provision 
of finance for trade credit; unit trust services; estate agency and 
management services; securities, bonds and stocks brokerage; stock 
broking agency services; bonding; executor and trustee services; 
fiduciary services; provision of financial guarantees; surety 
services; share registration services; conducting surveys relating 
to banking or finance; professional consultancy services relating 
to banking or finance; all included in Class 36. 
Class 38: 
Providing access to on-line databases in the fields of portfolio 
management tools and account information; providing access to on-
line databases relating to news, information research, data, 
analysis, all for use in the fields of investment, finances, and 
financial planning; providing access to on-line databases in the 
fields of portfolio management, tools and account information via a 
global communication network; providing access to databases 
relating to financial decision making tools and financial 
investment research tools via a global communication network; 
providing access to on-line databases relating to news, 
information, research, data, analysis, all for use in the fields of 
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investments, finances, and financial planning, via a global 
communication network; telecommunication services; broadcasting; 
communication by computer terminals; computer aided transmission of 
messages, documents, data, information and images; electronic mail 
services; message sending services; news agency services; rental of 
message sending apparatus; telegraph services; wire services; 
telecommunication of information, web pages, computer programs and 
data; provision of telecommunication access and links to computer 
database and the Internet; transmission of data and/or information 
relating to electronic financial transactions; consultancy, 
information and advisory services relating to all the aforesaid 
services; all included in Class 38. 
Class 41: 
Club services; educational services relating to banking and 
finance; arranging and conducting of workshops, conferences, 
congresses, seminars, contests, exhibitions; publishing of printed 
matter; instructional and training services all relating to stock 
market; translation services; all included in Class 41. 
Class 42: 
Design, development, rental and leasing of computers and computer 
software for use in banking or financial services; all included in 
Class 42. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

By consent Trade Mark No. 200209838. 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

13-08-2007 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, Territory, Area 
of Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

300934308 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 一般商標 



公報編號 Journal No.: 255 公布日期 Publication Date: 22-02-2008 
分項名稱 Section Name: 接納註冊 (全文本) Acceptance for Registration (Full Version) 
                      

Class 6-10 41/ 114 
 

Mark Type: 
 一系列商標： 

Series Mark: 
否 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

珠海市迪特數碼科技有限公司 
中國內地 廣東省珠海市吉大景山路 188 號 粵財大廈寫字樓 25層 14 單元 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

天標知識產權代理有限公司 
香港 中環德輔道中 162 號 通用商業大廈 4樓 404 室 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 9: 
監視器，顯示器，安防監控用攝像頭，安防監控系統裝置，警報裝置，可視
對講門鈴，報警器，電子防盜裝置，安防監控影像記錄裝置，內部通訊裝
置，可視電話，電門鈴，防盜保安設備，電子監控裝置和設備，用於治安用
途的電子監控裝置和設備，保安儀器，保安設備。 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

14-08-2007 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, Territory, Area 
of Priority Applications: 

不適用 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

300941175 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 
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[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

ESPRIT INTERNATIONAL 
1370 BROADWAY, 16TH FLOOR,  NEW YORK, NEW YORK 10018,  UNITED 
STATES 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

BAKER & McKENZIE 
14th Floor, Hutchison House,  10 Harcourt Road,  HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

3, 9, 14, 16, 18, 24, 25, 35 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9:  
Telephones, mobile phones, mobile phone accessories; MP3 and MP4 
players, DVD players; eyewear, optical frames, sunglasses, eyewear 
cases, sports and protective eyewear, water sports eyewear, 
scientific, nautical, surveying, photographic, cinematographic, 
optical, weighing, measuring, signalling, checking (supervision), 
life-saving and teaching apparatus and instruments; magnetic data 
carriers, recording discs, automatic vending machines and 
mechanisms for coin-operated apparatus; apparatus for recording, 
transmission or reproduction of sound or images; electronic 
equipments; audio and visual recordings in all media; audio and 
visual players for all media; cash registers; calculating machines; 
data processing equipment; computers; computer game programs; 
computer software; computer hardware; computer peripheral devices; 
consumer electronics apparatus; apparatus for transmitting data via 
the telephone network; fire-extinguishing apparatus; apparatus and 
instruments for conducting, switching, transforming, accumulating, 
regulating or controlling electricity; cases adapted for electronic 
equipment; parts and fittings for the aforesaid goods. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

24-08-2007 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, Territory, Area 
of Priority Applications: 

N/A 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

300948970 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

否 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

斯麥德有限公司 
香港 中環德輔道中 21-23 號 歐陸貿易中心 20 樓 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

中港知識產權服務有限公司 
香港 軒尼詩道 302-308 號 集成中心 25樓 2503-6 室 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 9: 
科學、航海、測地、攝影、電影、光學、衡具、量具、信號、檢驗（監
督）、救護（營救）和教學用具及儀器；處理、開關、傳送、積累、調節或
控制電的儀器和器具；錄製、通訊、重放聲音和形象的器具；磁性數據載
體；錄音盤；自動售貨器和投幣啟動裝置的機械結構；現金收入記錄機；計
算機和數據處理裝置；滅火器械。 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

06-09-2007 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, Territory, Area 
of Priority Applications: 

不適用 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

300953857 
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[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Ugobe, Inc. 
Suite T2 5900 Hollis Street,  Emeryville, CA 94608, UNITED STATES 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Vivien Chan & Co. 
58/F, Two International Finance Centre,  8 Finance Street, Central, 
HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
DVDs, CD-ROMs; pre-recorded media; software; hardware; phones and 
related accessories 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

13-09-2007 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

21-03-2007 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

77/137,138 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, Territory, Area 
of Priority Applications: 

UNITED STATES 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

300953866 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： Ordinary 
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Mark Type: 
 一系列商標： 

Series Mark: 
No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Ugobe, Inc. 
Suite T2 5900 Hollis Street,  Emeryville, CA 94608, UNITED STATES 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Vivien Chan & Co. 
58/F, Two International Finance Centre,  8 Finance Street, Central, 
HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 25, 28, 42 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
DVDs, CD-ROMs; pre-recorded media; software; hardware; phones and 
related accessories 
Class 25: 
Clothing, footwear and head gear; costumes 
Class 28: 
Games, toys and sporting goods 
Class 42: 
Computer on-line services 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

13-09-2007 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

21-03-2007 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

77/137,150 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, Territory, Area 
of Priority Applications: 

UNITED STATES 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

300955071 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 
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[550] 商標種類： 
Mark Type: 

Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Jiaxing Dibeisi Electroacoustics Co., Ltd. (嘉興市迪貝斯電聲有限公
司) 
106 Yongzheng Road, Tanghui Town,  Jiaxing, Zhejiang 314003, CHINA 
中國內地 浙江省嘉興市塘匯鎮 永政路 106 號 (郵編: 314003) 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Hong Kong Trademark & Design Protection Agency Ltd. 
ROOM 1905, 19/F, LIPPO CENTRE TOWER 2, 89 QUEENSWAY, HONG KONG. 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Apparatus and instruments for recording, reproducing, transmitting 
and amplifying sounds and/or videos; stereo high fidelity 
equipment, audio apparatus, vehicle sound systems, vehicle audio 
systems, vehicle theatre, music centres; speakers, audio speakers, 
woofers, subwoofers, tweeters, wireless speakers, loudspeakers, 
speaker horns, speaker cones, speaker coils, sound processors, 
crossovers, mid-ranges, transducers, horns, boom boxes (speaker 
boxes), crossover networks for audio apparatus, home speaker 
apparatus, speaker components, stereo components; vehicle stereo 
speakers, vehicle audio amplifiers, vehicle audio equalizers, 
vehicle pro-audio woofers, vehicle isobaric woofers, vehicle high 
performance woofers, vehicle coaxial full range speakers, vehicle 
two-way component systems, low mass silver polypropylene composite 
cones, high temperature voice coils, butyl rubber surround with a 
soft silk dome tweeter, vehicle coaxial full range speakers, 
vehicle triaxial full range speakers, vehicle high current 
amplifiers, vehicle single band pass woofers, vehicle angle 
hatchback dynamic propylene woofers, vehicle combined speaker and 
dual amplifier systems; loudspeaker systems, loudspeaker apparatus, 
loudspeaker boxes, cabinets for loudspeakers, horns for 
loudspeakers, acoustic conduits, acoustic diaphragms,  acoustic 
membranes, acoustic control circuits, acoustical diffusers, 
loudspeaker chassis, loudspeaker enclosures, loudspeaker housings, 
loudspeaker installations, stands adapted for loudspeakers, 
loudspeaker brackets, loudspeaker units, audio speaker enclosures, 
sound filters, sound insulators, echo cancellers; electric sound 
compounding pieces, surround sound processors, graphic equalizers, 
digital signal processors, audio mixers, stereo spectrum analyzers, 
amplifying valves, acoustic apparatus, acoustic devices; stereo 
component apparatus, compact disc stereo apparatus, compact disc 
recorders and/or players, programmable CD-players with multiple 
sound-tracks selection, record players, compact disc players with 
radio; laser disc audio and video equipment, optical discs 
recorders and/or players, Musical Instrument Digital Interface 
(MIDI) recorders and/or players, MP3 encoders and/or players, MP3 
players with built-in speakers, mini audio systems, personal 
stereos, radios, radio tuners, cassette tape recorders and/or 
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players, dual cassette tape players and recorders, stereo cassette 
decks, digital audio tape recorders and/or players; audio-visual 
apparatus, televisions, portable televisions, liquid crystal 
display television sets, video cassette recorders and/or players, 
video disc recorders and/or players, digital versatile discs 
recorders and/or players, VCD recorders and/or players, DVD 
recorders and/or players, televisions with video cassette recorder, 
digital video recording add-on cards, MP4 encoders and/or players, 
MP4 players with built-in speakers, apparatus with sing-along 
devices, portable video cameras; computers, driver software, sound 
management operating systems, add-on cards, computer peripherals; 
electronic games, amusement apparatus adapted for use with 
television receivers, video monitors or visual display units; sound 
alarms, acoustic alarms, acoustic warning apparatus, vehicle alarm 
systems, anti-theft locking devices, anti-theft warning apparatus, 
navigation apparatus for vehicles; audio and video peripheral 
equipment including remote controls, audio and video receivers, 
tuners, boosters, amplifiers, speakers, add-on circuit boards, 
loudspeakers, antennas, electronic sensors, liquid crystal display 
apparatus, microphones, earphones, earplug ware, headphones, 
headsets, hand-free sets, telecommunication devices for wireless 
personal area networks, infrared cordless headsets, radio frequency 
wireless headsets; audio and/or video plugs, sockets, connectors, 
adapters, couplings, electric wires, cables, cable channels, cable 
boxes, cable converters, cable covers, active cable assemblies, 
speakers wires, interconnection cables, splitter cables, extension 
cords; magnets, magnetic wires; batteries, battery-chargers, 
batteries for lighting, electric accumulators, AC-DC converters, 
transformers, adaptors, car power adapters, solar batteries; 
optical apparatus, digital cameras, video cameras; personal digital 
assistants; communication equipment, telephones, telephone 
receivers, mobile phones; combination of the aforesaid goods; parts 
and fittings of the aforesaid goods; all included in Class 9. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

14-09-2007 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, Territory, Area 
of Priority Applications: 

N/A 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

300955251 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

The applicant claims the colors grey, green, blue and white as 
elements of the trade mark. 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

MICROSOFT CORPORATION 
One Microsoft Way, Redmond,  Washington 98052-6399, UNITED STATES 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

BAKER & McKENZIE 
14th Floor, Hutchison House,  10 Harcourt Road,  Hong Kong 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 35 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Computer software for downloading and installing other software on 
a personal computer, and for creating back-up copies of the 
downloaded software. 
Class 35: 
Online retail store services in the field of software, electronic 
storage of files and documents for others; electronic storage of 
documents and files, archival copies of software, software purchase 
history, license information and software user keys. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

17-09-2007 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

16-03-2007 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

77133504 
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[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, Territory, Area 
of Priority Applications: 

UNITED STATES 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

300965485 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

DELL INC. 
ONE DELL WAY, ROUND ROCK,  TEXAS 78682,  UNITED STATES 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

BAKER & McKENZIE 
14TH FLOOR, HUTCHISON HOUSE,  10 HARCOURT ROAD,  HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Computers, laptop computers, notebook computers, desk top 
computers, personal computers; servers; electrical and scientific 
apparatus; portable and handheld digital electronic devices for 
recording, organizing, transmitting, manipulating, playing and 
reviewing text, data and audio files and software related thereto; 
electronic devices for the recording/playing of digital audio 
recordings and software related thereto; MP3 players/recorders and 
software related thereto; computer software for use in organizing, 
transmitting, manipulating, and reviewing text, data, and audio 
files on a portable and handheld digital electronic devices; 
computer software application program for the management of digital 
media; computer hardware and computer peripherals, modems, computer 
cables, computer styli, handheld computers with wireless e-mail and 
wireless access to electronic communications networks; projectors; 
manuals in electronic format; computer terminals, personal digital 
assistants, electronic organizers, electronic notepads, apparatus 
for recording, transmission and reproduction of sounds, images, or 
other data; magnetic data carriers; mobile digital electronic 
devices, telephones, computer gaming machines, microprocessors, 
memory boards, monitors, displays, keyboards, videophones, disk 
drives, cameras; computer software, word processing software, 
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prerecorded computer programs for personal information management, 
database management software, character recognition software, 
telephony management software, electronic mail and messaging 
software, paging software, database synchronization software, 
computer programs for accessing, browsing and searching online 
databases, computer software and firmware for operating system 
programs, data synchronization programs, and application 
development tool programs; software for the synchronization of data 
between a remote station or device and a fixed or remote station or 
device; facsimile machines, answering machines, telephone-based 
information retrieval systems; adapters, adapter cards, connectors 
and drivers; blank computer storage media, fonts, typefaces, type 
designs and symbols; chips, discs and tapes bearing or for 
recording computer programs and software; random access memory, 
read only memory; solid state memory apparatus; electronic 
communication equipment and instruments; telecommunications 
apparatus and instruments; computer and electronic games; related 
computer equipment for use therewith; parts and fitting for all the 
aforesaid goods. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

02-10-2007 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, Territory, Area 
of Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

300969274 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 
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[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Sandvik Intellectual Property AB 
SE-811 81 Sandviken,  SWEDEN 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

HASTINGS & CO. 
5TH FLOOR, GLOUCESTER TOWER, THE LANDMARK,  11 PEDDER STREET, 
CENTRAL,  HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 11 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Electrical resistance material, particularly in the format wire, 
ribbon, strip, foil, tubing, cermets, catalyst material including 
woven mesh for catalyzers, silicon carbide, design material, 
material in powder form, thermo bimetal, foil elements; electric 
and electronic apparatus and instruments for measuring, control and 
supervision; electrical ignition devices; checking devices for gas 
and oil burners; furnaces for laboratory experiments. 
Class 11: 
Heating elements (sintered metallic bodies); apparatus and parts 
thereof for heating, steam generating, boiling, cooling, drying and 
ventilation; electrically heated resistance elements, electrical 
kitchen ranges, apparatus and installations for the destruction of 
gaseous impurities, electrical furnaces and refractory supports and 
bricks for insulation of resistance heating elements; thick film 
heating elements, heat radiation elements. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

09-10-2007 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, Territory, Area 
of Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

300979138 
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[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

PROJETCLUB SA 
04 Boulevard de Mons 59650 VILLENEUVE D'ASCQ FRANCE 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Ella Cheong (Hong Kong) Limited 
3701 Central Plaza,  18 Harbour Road, Hong Kong 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 18, 25, 28, 41 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Protective helmets, spectacles, protective masks, all the aforesaid 
products being used for sport practise. 
Class 18: 
Rucksacks, sport bags, carry bags for belts, bags for footwear, 
satchels, luggage. 
Class 25: 
Clothing, sports clothes, headbands, wrist bands, footwear (except 
orthopaedic footwear), sports footwear, hook and loop closure 
footwear, covers for footwear, headgear, caps, hats, underclothing, 
skirts, trousers, jackets, belts, gloves (clothing), waterproof 
clothing, anoraks, socks, soles, shorts, tee shirts, sweaters, 
tracksuits, shirts, trousers, cap peaks, shirt fronts. 
Class 28: 
Gymnastics and sport apparatus (except clothing, footwear and 
carpets), rollers, accessories and parts of rollers in particular 
casters, bearings, frames, bellows protection, brakes; roller 
skates, skateboards, protections for sporting use namely cover 
wrist, hockey gloves, knee pads, elbow pads, protections for chin, 
protections for knees, side protection, protections for ankles; 
balloons sport, nets for games, hockey goals, hockey pucks, hockey 
sticks; equipment replacement for roller skates namely wheels, 
casters, ball bearings, plates for bolting, part assembled wheels 
and axes; kick scooters; ice skates, goal posts, games, toys; 
apparatus for physical exercise and physical exercise apparatus, 
extensors, stationary exercise bicycles, triceps bars, bars for 
dorsal, jumping rope; ankle straps, parallel bars, namely for 
physical exercise for wall; building blocks (toys). 
Class 41: 
Education in particular roller training and improvement, 
skateboard, training, amusements, sports and cultural activities, 
organisation of competitions and sporting activities. 

[526] 卸棄： N/A 
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Disclaimer: 
[529] 限制： 

Limitation: 
N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

24-10-2007 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, Territory, Area 
of Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

300988345 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

PUYI OPTICAL LIMITED 
Unit 14-16, 11th Floor, North Tower, Concordia Plaza, No. 1, 
Science Museum Road, Tsimshatsui East, Kowloon, Hong Kong 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

IP & Associates 
Room 2707 27th floor, Tesbury Centre No.28 Queen's Road East Wan 
Chai Hong Kong 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 35 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Optical apparatus and instruments; spectacles, eye-glasses, 
sunglasses, spectacle cases, spectacle frames, lenses, pince-nez, 
lens mounts and cases; all being parts and fittings of spectacles; 
all included in Class 9. 
Class 35: 
Advertising; business management and business administration 
services; retail store services and online mail order services; all 
the aforesaid in relation to optical apparatus and instruments, 
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spectacles, eye-glasses, sunglasses, spectacles cases, spectacle 
frames, lenses, pince-nez, lens mounts and cases, all being parts 
and fittings of spectacles; import and export agents relating to 
the aforesaid goods; promotion (for others); business management 
consultancy; advertising services; all included in Class 35. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

07-11-2007 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, Territory, Area 
of Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

300995545 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

Yes 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

The applicant claims the colours pink and white as elements of mark 
"A" in the series. 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Cheung Mao Kee Electrical Company Limited 
1st and 2nd Floors, 27 San Hong Street,  Sheung Shui, New 
Territories,  HONG KONG 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Rebecca Lo & Co 
1408 Dina House, Ruttonjee Centre,  11 Duddell Street, Central,  
HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 35 
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[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Batteries, dry cells, rechargeable batteries, battery chargers, 
storage batteries, solar cells, fuel cells; carbon articles for 
electrical use, wiring apparatus, connectors (electrical), electric 
cables, electrical conduits, floor ducts for housing electric 
cables, electric ballasts for operating discharge lamps, under 
carpet electrical wiring installations, dimmer switches, circuit 
breakers, magnetic contactors and starters, circuit protectors, 
electricity switch gears, electric junction boxes, electrical 
switches, outlet sockets, plugs (electrical), electric time 
switches; signaling apparatus and instruments, video entry phones, 
intercommunication apparatus, electric door chimes, buzzers, fire 
alarms, gas leakage alarms, burglar alarms, portable emergency 
buzzers; acoustic apparatus, radios, cassette tape players and/or 
recorders, radio cassette recorders, portable cassette tape 
players, compact disc players and/or recorders, mini disc players 
and/or recorders, mini disc decks, DVD (digital versatile disc) 
audio players and/or recorders, secure digital players and/or 
recorders, secure digital card, speakers, tuners, amplifiers, 
stereo apparatus, record players, graphic equalizers, clock radios, 
IC (integrated circuit) recorders, digital sound processors, 
headphones, earphones, microphones, sing-along cassette players 
and/or recorders, compact disc software (recorded), electric 
megaphones, teaching apparatus for learning foreign language, car 
audio apparatus, public address apparatus, audio mixers, audio head 
cleaners, audio cable, video cable; audio-visual apparatus, 
television receivers, cathode ray tube displays, cathode ray tubes, 
television camera tubes, plasma television receivers, plasma 
displays, LCD (liquid crystal display) television receivers, liquid 
crystal displays, television receiver combined with video tape 
recorder, television receiver combined with disc player, antennas, 
tuners for satellite broadcasting, tuners for television, Internet 
terminals, video projectors, video cassette recorders, camcorders, 
video cameras, video printers, laser disc players, video CD 
(compact disc) players, video CD (compact disc) software, DVD 
(digital versatile disc) video players and/or recorders, color 
video installations for large-scale display, cable television 
installations, hard disk drivers, video imagers, electric optical 
display boards, electric display apparatus, closed circuit video 
installations, DVD (digital versatile disc) software, television 
cameras, video switching apparatus, video tape editing apparatus, 
video tape editing controllers, DVD (digital versatile disc) 
authoring system, light emitting diode displays; optical-disc 
apparatus, optical disc drives, optical disc recorders, optical 
disc players, optical disc changers, optical disc cartridges, 
optical disc mastering systems; communication apparatus, facsimile 
transceivers, transceivers, telephones, cellular mobile telephones, 
carrying cases adapted for cellular mobile telephone, telephone 
answering machines, private automatic branch switching apparatus, 
global positioning apparatus, radio telephones, marine radars, 
radio paging receivers, mobile communication terminals, multi-
channel access radio apparatus, electric traffic information 
boards, video teleconferencing apparatus, personal portable-phone 
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appliances, local area networks, audio and/or visual encoders 
and/or decoders, in-car navigation apparatus, electronic apparatus 
for the collection of road tolls, GPS (global positioning system) 
antenna; checking (supervision) apparatus and instruments, electric 
door openers, communication and monitoring apparatus for apartment 
buildings, intruder detection apparatus, automated electronic 
apparatus for monitoring and controlling functions within 
buildings, electric access security appliances; automatic control 
instruments, electric distribution boards, traffic-signal control 
apparatus, ultrasonic vehicle detectors, information and 
telecommunications networks for managing road traffic, light 
dimmers, daylight switches, inverters, programmable controllers, 
transformers, cubicles, power capacitors; computers and computer 
peripheral devices, word processors, computer software (recorded), 
image scanners for personal computer, printers, PC (personal 
computer) cards, computer keyboards, mouse (data processing 
equipment), CD-ROM (compact disc-read only memory) drives, floppy 
disk drives, card reader and/or writers, bar code readers, time 
recorders, portable data terminals, electronic cash registers, 
point of sales apparatus, data collection apparatus, PDA (personal 
digital assistants), DVD-RAM and/or ROM (digital versatile disc-
random access memory and/or read only memory) drives, CAD and/or 
CAM (computer aided design and/or computer aided manufacturing) 
apparatus, hard disc drives, electronic calculators, computer 
software, uninterruptible power sources for computers and/or 
communication and/or broadcasting; external storage media, video 
cassette tapes, cleaning tapes, D-VHS (data video home systems) 
video cassette tapes, audio cassette tapes, floppy discs, optical 
discs, mini-discs, DVD (digital versatile disc), IC (integrated 
circuit) memory cards; measuring apparatus and instruments, 
electronic counters, ammeters, power consumption meters, clamp 
meters, electric leakage meters, electric insulation meters, 
thermometers, electronic measuring instruments, multi-circuit type 
electric power monitor, micro-precision measuring apparatus, body 
fat monitor (not for medical use), apparatus for counting steps, 
audio and/or video analyzers, oscilloscopes, modulators, 
voltmeters, distortion meters, electric timers; sensors, photo 
sensors, temperature sensors, position sensors, angular speed 
sensors, rotation sensors, angle sensors, dew sensors; electric 
components, light emitting diodes, liquid crystals, liquid crystal 
display modules, magnetrons, diodes, transistors, thermostats, 
integrated circuits, large-scale integrated circuit, semiconductor 
memory devices, one-chip microcomputers, electric condenser 
microphone cartridge, halftone image processors, thermal printing 
heads for printers for use with computers, thermal printing heads 
for printers for use with facsimile machines, magnetic heads, 
permanent magnets, connectors, relays, display components, 
semiconductor laser, CCD (charge coupled device) image sensors, 
film capacitors, apparatus for increasing oxygen concentration (not 
for medical use), electric tuner apparatus, high frequency 
apparatus, coin validating apparatus, bill validating apparatus, 
magnetic card readers and/or writers, voltage controlled 
oscillators, PLL (phase-locked loop) synthesizer modules, wireless 
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communication module apparatus, optical transmission components, 
printed wiring boards, speaker components, power supplies, AC 
(alternating current) adapters, convergence magnets, inductors 
(coils), capacitors for electrical appliances, filters of electric 
signals, acousto-optic devices, resistors, potentiometers, 
encoders, hybrid IC (integrated circuit), switch components, heat 
seal wiring boards, transparent touch panels, electroluminescence 
components, remote control apparatus, magnetic resistive 
components, thermal cutoffs (cutouts), electric flat irons, 
electric hair curlers, electric hair irons; electric welding 
apparatus, electric arc welding apparatus, welding electrodes, 
electric arc cutting apparatus for metal; industrial robots; 
scientific, nautical, surveying, electric, weighing, signaling, 
life-saving and teaching apparatus and instruments; apparatus for 
recording, transmission or reproduction of sound or images; 
magnetic data carriers, recording discs; mechanisms for coin-
operated apparatus; calculating machines, data processing equipment 
and computers; automatic vending machines; fire-extinguishing 
apparatus; all included in Class 9. 
Class 35: 
Advertising services; Internet retail services; business 
administration and business management of on-line retail and/or 
retail stores; arranging and organization of trade fairs; the 
bringing together, for the benefit of others, of a variety of 
goods, enabling customers to conveniently view and purchase goods 
from outlets; retail selling in outlets and retail selling by means 
of world-wide computer networks; wholesale and retail outlet 
business management; retail and/or wholesale services in relation 
to batteries, dry cells, rechargeable batteries, battery chargers, 
storage batteries, solar cells, fuel cells, carbon articles for 
electrical use, wiring apparatus, connectors (electrical), electric 
cables, electrical conduits, floor ducts for housing electric 
cables, electric ballasts for operating discharge lamps, under 
carpet electrical wiring installations, dimmer switches, circuit 
breakers, magnetic contactors and starters, circuit protectors, 
electricity switch gears, electric junction boxes, electrical 
switches, outlet sockets, plugs (electrical), electric time 
switches, signaling apparatus and instruments, video entry phones, 
intercommunication apparatus, electric door chimes, buzzers, fire 
alarms, gas leakage alarms, burglar alarms, portable emergency 
buzzers, acoustic apparatus, radios, cassette tape players and/or 
recorders, radio cassette recorders, portable cassette tape 
players, compact disc players and/or recorders, mini disc players 
and/or recorders, mini disc decks, DVD (digital versatile disc) 
audio players and/or recorders, secure digital players and/or 
recorders, secure digital card, speakers, tuners, amplifiers, 
stereo apparatus, record players, graphic equalizers, clock radios, 
IC (integrated circuit) recorders, digital sound processors, 
headphones, earphones, microphones, sing-along cassette players 
and/or recorders, compact disc software (recorded), electric 
megaphones, teaching apparatus for learning foreign language, car 
audio apparatus, public address apparatus, audio mixers, audio head 
cleaners, audio cable, video cable, audio-visual apparatus, 
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television receivers, cathode ray tube displays, cathode ray tubes, 
television camera tubes, plasma television receivers, plasma 
displays, LCD (liquid crystal display) television receivers, liquid 
crystal displays, television receiver combined with video tape 
recorder, television receiver combined with disc player, antennas, 
tuners for satellite broadcasting, tuners for television, Internet 
terminals, video projectors, video cassette recorders, camcorders, 
video cameras, video printers, laser disc players, video CD 
(compact disc) players, video CD (compact disc) software, DVD 
(digital versatile disc) video players and/or recorders, color 
video installations for large-scale display, cable television 
installations, hard disk drivers, video imagers, electric optical 
display boards, electric display apparatus, closed circuit video 
installations, DVD (digital versatile disc) software, television 
cameras, video switching apparatus, video tape editing apparatus, 
video tape editing controllers, DVD (digital versatile disc) 
authoring system, light emitting diode displays, optical-disc 
apparatus, optical disc drives, optical disc recorders, optical 
disc players, optical disc changers, optical disc cartridges, 
optical disc mastering systems, communication apparatus, facsimile 
transceivers, transceivers, telephones, cellular mobile telephones, 
carrying cases adapted for cellular mobile telephone, telephone 
answering machines, private automatic branch switching apparatus, 
global positioning apparatus, radio telephones, marine radars, 
radio paging receivers, mobile communication terminals, multi-
channel access radio apparatus, electric traffic information 
boards, video teleconferencing apparatus, personal portable-phone 
appliances, local area networks, audio and/or visual encoders 
and/or decoders, in-car navigation apparatus, electronic apparatus 
for the collection of road tolls, GPS (global positioning system) 
antenna, checking (supervision) apparatus and instruments, electric 
door openers, communication and monitoring apparatus for apartment 
buildings, intruder detection apparatus, automated electronic 
apparatus for monitoring and controlling functions within 
buildings, electric access security appliances, automatic control 
instruments, electric distribution boards, traffic-signal control 
apparatus, ultrasonic vehicle detectors, information and 
telecommunications networks for managing road traffic, light 
dimmers, daylight switches, inverters, programmable controllers, 
transformers, cubicles, power capacitors, computers and computer 
peripheral devices, word processors, computer software (recorded), 
image scanners for personal computer, printers, PC (personal 
computer) cards, computer keyboards, mouse (data processing 
equipment), CD-ROM (compact disc-read only memory) drives, floppy 
disk drives, card reader and/or writers, bar code readers, time 
recorders, portable data terminals, electronic cash registers, 
point of sales apparatus, data collection apparatus, PDA (personal 
digital assistants), DVD-RAM and/or ROM (digital versatile disc-
random access memory and/or read only memory) drives, CAD and/or 
CAM (computer aided design and/or computer aided manufacturing) 
apparatus, hard disc drives, electronic calculators, computer 
software, uninterruptible power sources for computers and/or 
communication and/or broadcasting, external storage media, video 



公報編號 Journal No.: 255 公布日期 Publication Date: 22-02-2008 
分項名稱 Section Name: 接納註冊 (全文本) Acceptance for Registration (Full Version) 
                      

Class 6-10 59/ 114 
 

cassette tapes, cleaning tapes, D-VHS (data video home systems) 
video cassette tapes, audio cassette tapes, floppy discs, optical 
discs, mini-discs, DVD (digital versatile disc), IC (integrated 
circuit) memory cards, measuring apparatus and instruments, 
electronic counters, ammeters, power consumption meters, clamp 
meters, electric leakage meters, electric insulation meters, 
thermometers, electronic measuring instruments, multi-circuit type 
electric power monitor, micro-precision measuring apparatus, body 
fat monitor (not for medical use), apparatus for counting steps, 
audio and/or video analyzers, oscilloscopes, modulators, 
voltmeters, distortion meters, electric timers, sensors, photo 
sensors, temperature sensors, position sensors, angular speed 
sensors, rotation sensors, angle sensors, dew sensors, electric 
components, light emitting diodes, liquid crystals, liquid crystal 
display modules, magnetrons, diodes, transistors, thermostats, 
integrated circuits, large-scale integrated circuit, semiconductor 
memory devices, one-chip microcomputers, electric condenser 
microphone cartridge, halftone image processors, thermal printing 
heads for printers for use with computers, thermal printing heads 
for printers for use with facsimile machines, magnetic heads, 
permanent magnets, connectors, relays, display components, 
semiconductor laser, CCD (charge coupled device) image sensors, 
film capacitors, apparatus for increasing oxygen concentration (not 
for medical use), electric tuner apparatus, high frequency 
apparatus, coin validating apparatus, bill validating apparatus, 
magnetic card readers and/or writers, voltage controlled 
oscillators, PLL (phase-locked loop) synthesizer modules, wireless 
communication module apparatus, optical transmission components, 
printed wiring boards, speaker components, power supplies, AC 
(alternating current) adapters, convergence magnets, inductors 
(coils), capacitors for electrical appliances, filters of electric 
signals, acousto-optic devices, resistors, potentiometers, 
encoders, hybrid IC (integrated circuit), switch components, heat 
seal wiring boards, transparent touch panels, electroluminescence 
components, remote control apparatus, magnetic resistive 
components, thermal cutoffs (cutouts), electric flat irons, 
electric hair curlers, electric hair irons, electric welding 
apparatus, electric arc welding apparatus, welding electrodes, 
electric arc cutting apparatus for metal, industrial robots, 
scientific, nautical, surveying, electric, weighing, signaling, 
life-saving and teaching apparatus and instruments, apparatus for 
recording, transmission or reproduction of sound or images, 
magnetic data carriers, recording discs, mechanisms for coin-
operated apparatus, calculating machines, data processing equipment 
and computers, automatic vending machines, fire-extinguishing 
apparatus. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： N/A 
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Others 
[220] 提交日期： 

Date of Filing: 
19-11-2007 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, Territory, Area 
of Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

300995789 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

Yes 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

The applicant claims the colours black, yellow and purple as 
elements of mark "A" in the series, and the colours black and white 
as elements of marks "B" and "C" in the series. 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

THE BRITISH BROADCASTING CORPORATION 
Broadcasting House, Portland Place,  London W1A 1AA,  UNITED 
KINGDOM 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Wilkinson & Grist 
6th Floor, Prince's Building, Chater Road,  HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 16, 25, 28, 38, 41 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Data recordings including audio, video, still and moving images and 
text; computer software, including software for use in downloading, 
storing, reproducing and organising audio, video, still and moving 
images and data; educational software; downloadable electronic 
publications; computer, electronic and video games programmes and 
equipment; mouse mats electronic instructional and teaching 
apparatus and instruments; television and radio signal transmitters 
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and receivers; helmets and parts for all the aforesaid goods. 
Class 16: 
Printed publications; magazines; books, printing blocks; posters; 
cards; postcards; greetings cards; trading cards; invitations; 
diaries; calendars; photograph albums; prints; gift bags, gift 
boxes, gift tags and gift wrap; notepads; writing instruments and 
crayons; ; stickers; transfers; stamps; personal organisers; 
address books; note books; pen and pencil holders; desk mats; 
embroidery, sewing and knitting patterns; postage stamps. 
Class 25: 
Clothing; footwear; headgear. 
Class 28: 
Toys, games, playthings; sporting articles. 
Class 38: 
Broadcasting; communications and telecommunications; transmission, 
broadcast, reception and other dissemination of audio, video, still 
and moving images, text and data whether in real or delayed time; 
electronic mail services; teletext and interactive broadcasting 
services; news information and news agency services; rental of 
radio and television broadcasting equipment; provision of 
information and advisory services relating to any of the aforesaid 
services. the provision of discussion forums. 
Class 41: 
Provision of entertainment, education, recreation, instruction, 
tuition and training; production, presentation and distribution of 
audio, video, still and moving images and data; [publishing 
services (including electronic publishing services); provision of 
non-downloadable electronic publications; organisation, production 
and presentation of shows, competitions, games, concerts 
exhibitions and events; language teaching; provision of information 
and advisory services relating to any of the aforesaid services. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

19-11-2007 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, Territory, Area 
of Priority Applications: 

N/A 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 

Application No.: 
300997075 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Sierra Entertainment, Inc. 
6060 Center Drive, 5th Floor,  Los Angeles, California, 90045, 
UNITED STATES 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

HASTINGS & CO. 
5TH FLOOR, GLOUCESTER TOWER, THE LANDMARK,  11 PEDDER STREET, 
CENTRAL, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Computer game software and related instruction manuals and guides 
sold together as a unit; computer game software; interactive 
multimedia computer game program. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

20-11-2007 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, Territory, Area 
of Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

301000682 



公報編號 Journal No.: 255 公布日期 Publication Date: 22-02-2008 
分項名稱 Section Name: 接納註冊 (全文本) Acceptance for Registration (Full Version) 
                      

Class 6-10 63/ 114 
 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

KABUSHIKI KAISHA KONAMI DIGITAL ENTERTAINMENT (KONAMI DIGITAL 
ENTERTAINMENT CO., LTD.) 
9-7-2, AKASAKA, MINATO-KU, TOKYO,  JAPAN 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

WENPING & CO. 
1701 Tung Wai Commercial Building,  111 Gloucester Road, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 16, 28, 41 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
arcade games; arcade game machines for use in amusement arcades; 
stand-alone video game machines; coin-operated video games, video 
game software; video game programs, computer game software; 
computer game programs; computer game programs for mobile 
telephones; downloadable game programs for mobile telephones; 
downloadable images, music and  movies for mobile telephones; DVD 
games; DVD software; video recorded DVD-ROMs; video game 
controller. 
Class 16: 
books; video game strategy guide books; comic books; booklets; 
catalogues; stationery; calendar; trading cards [printed matter]; 
posters; post cards. 
Class 28: 
games and playthings; toys, toy dolls; hand-held type electric 
toys; action figures; remote-controlled toys and controllers 
thereof sold as a set; playing cards; trading cards [card games]. 
Class 41: 
providing on-line games via a global computer network; 
entertainment services, namely providing online service to arcade 
game machines; entertainment services, namely providing computer 
games to video game machine, mobile phones and computers; providing 
online computer games via network between communications networks 
and computers. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 26-11-2007 
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Date of Filing: 
[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 

Dates of Priority Claimed: 
N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, Territory, Area 
of Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

301002527 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

否 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

一涵有限公司 
臺灣 台北市信義區 吳興街 284 巷 63 號 1 樓 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

中港知識產權服務有限公司 
香港 軒尼詩道 302-308 號 集成中心 25樓 2503-6 室 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 9: 
電腦螢幕顯示器；鍵盤；滑鼠；電腦外殼；電腦用介面卡；電腦記憶卡；攝
錄放影機；數位相機；數位相框；網路攝影機；手提錄影機；數位影音光碟
機；電視機；錄音機；數位家庭影音設備；MP3 播放器；MP4 播放器；網路電
話機；電源供應器；遙控器；充電器；手提電腦專用袋；滑鼠墊；影像掃描
器；液晶體顯示器。 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

28-11-2007 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 不適用 
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Dates of Priority Claimed: 
[310] 優先權申請編號： 

Priority Application No.: 
不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, Territory, Area 
of Priority Applications: 

不適用 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

301002536 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

ALPHA AND OMEGA SEMICONDUCOR LIMITED 
Canon Court, 22 Victoria Street,  Hamilton HM12, BERMUDA 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Ruby Yeung & Co. 
Unit 701, 7th Floor, Wing On House, 71 Des Voeux Road Central, HONG 
KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
monomer crystalloid silicon (silicon wafers); extension chip of 
silicon; printed circuits; integrated circuits; chips [integrated 
circuits]; transistors [electronic]; semiconductor device; current 
rectifiers; voltage stabilizing power supply; low-voltage power 
supply. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

28-11-2007 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 
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[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, Territory, Area 
of Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

301002545 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

ALPHA AND OMEGA SEMICONDUCOR LIMITED 
Canon Court, 22 Victoria Street,  Hamilton HM12, BERMUDA 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Ruby Yeung & Co. 
Unit 701, 7th Floor, Wing On House, 71 Des Voeux Road Central, HONG 
KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
monomer crystalloid silicon (silicon wafers); extension chip of 
silicon; printed circuits; integrated circuits; chips [integrated 
circuits]; transistors [electronic]; semiconductor device; current 
rectifiers; voltage stabilizing power supply; low-voltage power 
supply. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

28-11-2007 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 

N/A 
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Country, Territory, Area 
of Priority Applications: 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

301003724 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Lleyton Hewitt Marketing Pty Ltd 
Suite 35/209 Toorak Road,  South Yarra, Victoria  3141,  AUSTRALIA 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

FAIRBAIRN CATLEY LOW & KONG 
43RD FLOOR, GLOUCESTER TOWER, THE LANDMARK,  15 QUEEN'S ROAD 
CENTRAL,  HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 14, 16, 25, 28, 32, 41 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Eyewear; sunglasses; sunglass cases; spectacle glasses; spectacle 
frames; spectacle cases; sport glasses (binoculars); sport glasses 
(eye glasses); sport glasses (protective spectacles); sport glasses 
(spectacles); spectacle support bands, chains, cords and straps; 
goggles for swimming; goggles for sports; CDs, DVDs, cassettes, 
records; CD players; portable DVD players; DVD recorders; portable 
MP3 players; radios; portable radios; clock-radios; ear phones for 
radios; single and multiple compact disc holders, cases and covers; 
audio and video tapes; magnetic data carriers; audio and video 
recordings; cinematographic films; computer and video games; 
computer and video game programs and software. 
Class 14: 
Watches, sports watches, wrist watches, watches for sporting use, 
alarm watches, electronic watches, pocket watches, bracelets and 
watches combined, time keeping devices, time keeping systems for 
sports, clocks, alarm clocks, desk clocks, electric clocks, 
horological and chronometric instruments, and parts and accessories 
for the aforementioned goods; jewellery, including imitation 
jewellery and plastic jewellery; jewellery boxes; jewellery cases. 
Class 16: 
Books, magazines, albums, scrapbooks; colouring books, notebooks, 
address books, date books, autograph books, diaries, calendars, 
reminder books, guide books, maps; printed matter, photographs, 
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stationery, plastic materials for packaging, posters, placemats, 
coasters; paper, cardboard and goods made from these materials, not 
included in other classes; prints, including art prints; stickers, 
seals and transfers; adhesives for stationery or household 
purposes; writing instruments, pens and pencils; writing paper, 
note paper; ring binders and folders; novelties and party products 
in this class; instructional and teaching material (except 
apparatus); decorations, game books, rule books, score cards and 
score pads; wall and door paper decorations and paper streamers. 
Class 25: 
Clothing, footwear and headgear; mens, womens and childrens wear, 
garments and attire; articles of clothing for athletes and sports 
participants; articles of sports clothing; sportswear, activewear, 
leisure wear, social wear, casualwear and streetwear; shirts, tops, 
polo knit tops, rugby shirts, T-shirts, training shirts, 
sweatshirts; tracksuits, jumpsuits; jeans, jackets, shorts, slacks; 
knitwear, pullovers, hooded pullovers, jumpers, cardigans and 
vests; fashion wear, formal wear and evening wear; outerwear, 
suits, sports clothes, coats, pants, dresses, skirts, frocks, 
blouses; swimwear, swimsuits, beachwear, bathing suits and bathing 
costumers; pyjamas, nightwear, nightshirts and sleeping attire; 
dressing gowns and bathrobes; underwear and undergarments, 
lingerie, singlets, boxer shorts, underpants; scarves, ties, bow-
ties and bandanas; headbands, armbands, wrist bands and sweat 
bands; hosiery, stockings and tights; socks; leg warmers; gaiters; 
braces; belts; rainwear, rain coats, all-weather coats, wind 
jackets, parkas, oilskins, coveralls; ski wear; gloves; fashion and 
clothing accessories included in this class; footwear comprising 
boots, shoes, slippers, sandals, moccasins, sneakers, gym boots, 
training shoes, sport shoes, tennis shoes, casual shoes and dress 
shoes; headgear comprising hats, caps, chapeaux, sports caps and 
hats, baseball caps and hats, balaclavas, visors (hats). 
Class 28: 
Games, toys and playthings; gymnastic and sporting articles; tennis 
rackets; apparatus for playing the game of tennis; articles for use 
in playing the game of tennis; grip bands for tennis rackets; head 
covers for tennis rackets; natural gut strings for tennis rackets; 
strings for tennis rackets; tennis ball serving machines; tennis 
ball throwing apparatus; tennis balls; tennis nets; tennis string 
protectors; sports bags adapted (shaped) for carrying sporting 
articles; sport bags adapted (shaped) to contain tennis rackets; 
sports equipment; playing cards; trading cards; party hats. 
Class 32: 
Non-alcoholic beverages; non-carbonated fruit flavoured drinks; 
aerated drinks (non-alcoholic); aerated drinks containing soya 
based products; alcohol free drinks; bottled fruit drinks; 
carbonated non-alcoholic drinks; concentrates for use in the 
preparation of fruit juice drinks; concentrates for use in the 
preparation of soft drinks; de-alcoholised drinks; frozen 
concentrated fruit drinks; fruit based drinks; fruit drinks; fruit 
flavoured non-alcoholic drinks; isotonic drinks (not for medical 
purposes); sports drinks; gastrolyte drinks; electrolyte 
replacement beverages for sports; liquid mixtures for making soft 
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drinks; low alcohol drinks containing not more than 1.15% (by 
volume) of alcohol; mixtures of fruit flavoured drinks; non-
alcoholic carbonated drinks; non-alcoholic drinks (other than for 
medical use); non-fermented fruit drinks; non-medicated mineral 
drinks; part frozen slush drinks; soft drinks; vegetable drinks; 
vegetable extracts for use in the preparation of non-alcoholic 
drinks; beer, ale and porter; dietetic and low calorie forms of all 
the foregoing goods; concentrates, syrups, powders and other 
preparations and substances for making all the foregoing goods. 
Class 41: 
Coaching (education and training); coaching services for sporting 
activities; sports coaching; tennis coaching; organisation of 
sporting competitions; provision of sporting competitions; 
arranging competitions; arranging sporting events; tennis 
competitions; social club services (entertainment, sporting and 
cultural services); sport camp services; sporting activities; 
sporting information; sporting results services; sports club 
services; sports consultancy; sports education services; sports 
information services; sports instruction services; sports 
officiating; sports refereeing; sports training; sports tuition; 
fitness and exercise clinics, clubs and salons; physical education; 
physical health education; body conditioning and maintenance 
programmes; providing exercise programs; exercise instruction 
services training and education; exercise classes; teaching in the 
field of physical fitness; physical education services; health club 
(fitness) services; health club services; health club services 
(exercise); provision of facilities relating to gymnastics, weight 
training, body building, aerobics and physical exercise; conducting 
workshops and lectures in the field of exercise and physical 
conditioning; operation of physical fitness centres; recreational 
instruction and education services; publication of books, magazines 
and printed matter; educational, training and instructional 
information in the fields of tennis, exercise, physical therapy, 
fitness, body conditioning and flexibility training provided on-
line from a computer database or the Internet; rental of tennis 
courts. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

30-11-2007 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, Territory, Area 

N/A 
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of Priority Applications: 
   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

301003733 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Lleyton Hewitt Marketing Pty Ltd 
Suite 35/209 Toorak Road,  South Yarra, Victoria  3141, AUSTRALIA 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

FAIRBAIRN CATLEY LOW & KONG 
43RD FLOOR, GLOUCESTER TOWER, THE LANDMARK,  15 QUEEN'S ROAD 
CENTRAL,  HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 14, 16, 25, 28, 32, 41 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Eyewear; sunglasses; sunglass cases; spectacle glasses; spectacle 
frames; spectacle cases; sport glasses (binoculars); sport glasses 
(eye glasses); sport glasses (protective spectacles); sport glasses 
(spectacles); spectacle support bands, chains, cords and straps; 
goggles for swimming; goggles for sports; CDs, DVDs, cassettes, 
records; CD players; portable DVD players; DVD recorders; portable 
MP3 players; radios; portable radios; clock-radios; ear phones for 
radios; single and multiple compact disc holders, cases and covers; 
audio and video tapes; magnetic data carriers; audio and video 
recordings; cinematographic films; computer and video games; 
computer and video game programs and software. 
Class 14: 
Watches, sports watches, wrist watches, watches for sporting use, 
alarm watches, electronic watches, pocket watches, bracelets and 
watches combined, time keeping devices, time keeping systems for 
sports, clocks, alarm clocks, desk clocks, electric clocks, 
horological and chronometric instruments, and parts and accessories 
for the aforementioned goods; jewellery, including imitation 
jewellery and plastic jewellery; jewellery boxes; jewellery cases. 
Class 16: 
Books, magazines, albums, scrapbooks; colouring books, notebooks, 
address books, date books, autograph books, diaries, calendars, 
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reminder books, guide books, maps; printed matter, photographs, 
stationery, plastic materials for packaging, posters, placemats, 
coasters; paper, cardboard and goods made from these materials, not 
included in other classes; prints, including art prints; stickers, 
seals and transfers; adhesives for stationery or household 
purposes; writing instruments, pens and pencils; writing paper, 
note paper; ring binders and folders; novelties and party products 
in this class; instructional and teaching material (except 
apparatus); decorations, game books, rule books, score cards and 
score pads; wall and door paper decorations and paper streamers. 
Class 25: 
Clothing, footwear and headgear; mens, womens and childrens wear, 
garments and attire; articles of clothing for athletes and sports 
participants; articles of sports clothing; sportswear, activewear, 
leisure wear, social wear, casualwear and streetwear; shirts, tops, 
polo knit tops, rugby shirts, T-shirts, training shirts, 
sweatshirts; tracksuits, jumpsuits; jeans, jackets, shorts, slacks; 
knitwear, pullovers, hooded pullovers, jumpers, cardigans and 
vests; fashion wear, formal wear and evening wear; outerwear, 
suits, sports clothes, coats, pants, dresses, skirts, frocks, 
blouses; swimwear, swimsuits, beachwear, bathing suits and bathing 
costumers; pyjamas, nightwear, nightshirts and sleeping attire; 
dressing gowns and bathrobes; underwear and undergarments, 
lingerie, singlets, boxer shorts, underpants; scarves, ties, bow-
ties and bandanas; headbands, armbands, wrist bands and sweat 
bands; hosiery, stockings and tights; socks; leg warmers; gaiters; 
braces; belts; rainwear, rain coats, all-weather coats, wind 
jackets, parkas, oilskins, coveralls; ski wear; gloves; fashion and 
clothing accessories included in this class; footwear comprising 
boots, shoes, slippers, sandals, moccasins, sneakers, gym boots, 
training shoes, sport shoes, tennis shoes, casual shoes and dress 
shoes; headgear comprising hats, caps, chapeaux, sports caps and 
hats, baseball caps and hats, balaclavas, visors (hats). 
Class 28: 
Games, toys and playthings; gymnastic and sporting articles; tennis 
rackets; apparatus for playing the game of tennis; articles for use 
in playing the game of tennis; grip bands for tennis rackets; head 
covers for tennis rackets; natural gut strings for tennis rackets; 
strings for tennis rackets; tennis ball serving machines; tennis 
ball throwing apparatus; tennis balls; tennis nets; tennis string 
protectors; sports bags adapted (shaped) for carrying sporting 
articles; sport bags adapted (shaped) to contain tennis rackets; 
sports equipment; playing cards; trading cards; party hats. 
Class 32: 
Non-alcoholic beverages; non-carbonated fruit flavoured drinks; 
aerated drinks (non-alcoholic); aerated drinks containing soya 
based products; alcohol free drinks; bottled fruit drinks; 
carbonated non-alcoholic drinks; concentrates for use in the 
preparation of fruit juice drinks; concentrates for use in the 
preparation of soft drinks; de-alcoholised drinks; frozen 
concentrated fruit drinks; fruit based drinks; fruit drinks; fruit 
flavoured non-alcoholic drinks; isotonic drinks (not for medical 
purposes); sports drinks; gastrolyte drinks; electrolyte 



公報編號 Journal No.: 255 公布日期 Publication Date: 22-02-2008 
分項名稱 Section Name: 接納註冊 (全文本) Acceptance for Registration (Full Version) 
                      

Class 6-10 72/ 114 
 

replacement beverages for sports; liquid mixtures for making soft 
drinks; low alcohol drinks containing not more than 1.15% (by 
volume) of alcohol; mixtures of fruit flavoured drinks; non-
alcoholic carbonated drinks; non-alcoholic drinks (other than for 
medical use); non-fermented fruit drinks; non-medicated mineral 
drinks; part frozen slush drinks; soft drinks; vegetable drinks; 
vegetable extracts for use in the preparation of non-alcoholic 
drinks; beer, ale and porter; dietetic and low calorie forms of all 
the foregoing goods; concentrates, syrups, powders and other 
preparations and substances for making all the foregoing goods. 
Class 41: 
Coaching (education and training); coaching services for sporting 
activities; sports coaching; tennis coaching; organisation of 
sporting competitions; provision of sporting competitions; 
arranging competitions; arranging sporting events; tennis 
competitions; social club services (entertainment, sporting and 
cultural services); sport camp services; sporting activities; 
sporting information; sporting results services; sports club 
services; sports consultancy; sports education services; sports 
information services; sports instruction services; sports 
officiating; sports refereeing; sports training; sports tuition; 
fitness and exercise clinics, clubs and salons; physical education; 
physical health education; body conditioning and maintenance 
programmes; providing exercise programs; exercise instruction 
services training and education; exercise classes; teaching in the 
field of physical fitness; physical education services; health club 
(fitness) services; health club services; health club services 
(exercise); provision of facilities relating to gymnastics, weight 
training, body building, aerobics and physical exercise; conducting 
workshops and lectures in the field of exercise and physical 
conditioning; operation of physical fitness centres; recreational 
instruction and education services; publication of books, magazines 
and printed matter; educational, training and instructional 
information in the fields of tennis, exercise, physical therapy, 
fitness, body conditioning and flexibility training provided on-
line from a computer database or the Internet; rental of tennis 
courts. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

30-11-2007 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 

N/A 
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Country, Territory, Area 
of Priority Applications: 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

301004228 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

CHUO FONG TECHNOLOGIES INC. 
13F., NO.207, SEC.3, BEISIN RD., SINDIAN CITY, TAIPEI COUNTY 231, 
TAIWAN, PROVINCE OF CHINA 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Trademark.com Limited 
Suite 706 Wing On Life Building, 22-22A Des Voeux Road Central, 
Hong Kong. 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 41 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Electronic publications [downloadable]; computer game programs; 
computer software [recorded]; peripheral devices [computer -]; 
sound recording discs; language learning machines; electronic 
devices for learning phonetics and books all sold as a unit; 
projection machines for use in teaching; animated cartoons. 
Class 41: 
Tuition; education information; instruction services; organization 
of competitions [education or entertainment]; bookmobile services; 
publication of texts [other than publicity texts]; providing on-
line electronic publications [not downloadable]; distribution of 
video cassettes; providing online games; dubbing. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

30-11-2007 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 
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[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, Territory, Area 
of Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

301004237 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

CHUO FONG TECHNOLOGIES INC. 
13F., NO.207, SEC.3, BEISIN RD., SINDIAN CITY, TAIPEI COUNTY 231, 
TAIWAN, PROVINCE OF CHINA 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Trademark.com Limited 
Suite 706 Wing On Life Building, 22-22A Des Voeux Road Central, 
Hong Kong. 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 16, 38, 41, 42 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Electronic publications [downloadable]; computer game programs; 
computer software [recorded]; peripheral devices [computer -]; 
sound recording discs; language learning machines; electronic 
devices for learning phonetics and books all sold as a unit; 
projection machines for use in teaching; animated cartoons. 
Class 16: 
Posters; printed publications; comic books; children's books with 
built-in sound buttons; periodicals; magazines [periodicals]; 
pictures; picture posters; stationery. 
Class 38: 
Television broadcasting; message sending; electronic mail; 
providing internet chat rooms; transmission of messages and images 
[computer aided -]; communications by computer terminals; voice 
mail services; electronic bulletin board services 
[telecommunications services]; communication services for accessing 
a data-base 
Class 41: 
Tuition; education information; instruction services; organization 
of competitions [education or entertainment]; bookmobile services; 
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publication of texts [other than publicity texts]; providing on-
line electronic publications [not downloadable]; distribution of 
video cassettes; providing online games; dubbing. 
Class 42: 
Computer programming; hosting computer sites (web sites); providing 
search engines for the internet; computer software design; computer 
software [updating of -]; computer data [recovery of -]; computer 
software [maintenance of -]; conversion of data or documents from 
physical to electronic media; creating and maintaining web sites 
for others; data conversion of computer programs and data [not 
physical conversion]. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

30-11-2007 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, Territory, Area 
of Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

301008864 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Siemens Aktiengesellschaft 
Wittelsbacherplatz 2 MUNICH  GERMANY 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 

Deacons 
3rd - 7th, 14th & 29th Floors Alexandra House, Central  HONG KONG 
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Service: 
[511] 類別編號： 

Class(es) No(s).: 
9, 10 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Software, in particular in the field of X-ray diagnostics. 
Class 10: 
Electromedical, medical and surgical apparatus and devices for X-
ray diagnostics and X-ray therapy as well as systems consisting of 
such apparatus and devices and parts thereof. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

06-12-2007 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

14-08-2007 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

307 53 147.3/10 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, Territory, Area 
of Priority Applications: 

GERMANY 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

301009025 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

Yes 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

BOGE KOMPRESSOREN Otto Boge GmbH & Co. KG 
Otto-Boge-Straße 1-7,  33739 Bielefeld,  GERMANY 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

JSM 
19TH FLOOR, PRINCE'S BUILDING, 10 CHATER ROAD, CENTRAL, HONG KONG. 

[511] 類別編號： 7, 9, 11 
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Class(es) No(s).: 
[511] 貨品／服務說明： 

Specification: 
Class 9:  
Control systems for installations with multiple compressors; 
compressor controls. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

07-12-2007 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, Territory, Area 
of Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

301009539 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

KABUSHIKI KAISHA KONAMI DIGITAL ENTERTAINMENT (KONAMI DIGITAL 
ENTERTAINMENT CO., LTD.) 
9-7-2, AKASAKA, MINATO-KU, TOKYO,  JAPAN 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

WENPING & CO. 
1701 Tung Wai Commercial Building,  111 Gloucester Road,  Hong Kong 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 41 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Arcade games; arcade game machines for use in amusement arcades; 
stand-alone video game machines; coin-operated video games, Video 
game software; video game programs, computer game programs; 
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cartridges and cassettes containing game programs for use with 
hand-held video game machine; game controllers；video games 
apparatus; pre-recorded CD's, video tapes, laser disks and DVD's;  
electronic publications [downloadable], namely digital comic books, 
magazines. 
Class 41: 
Entertainment services, namely providing on-line video games, 
providing information to game players about the ranking of their 
scores of games through the web sites, providing information about 
music through the web sites, providing images, music and movies by 
means of communications by computer network or mobile telephones, 
electronic online publication of periodicals and books, musical 
entertainment services, arranging of musical entertainment. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

07-12-2007 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, Territory, Area 
of Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

301010348 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

SanDisk Corporation 
601 McCarthy Boulevard, Milpitas,  California 95035,  UNITED STATES 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 

Wilkinson & Grist 
6th Floor, Prince's Building,  Chater Road,  Hong Kong 
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Service: 
[511] 類別編號： 

Class(es) No(s).: 
9 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Flash memory cards for use with wireless mobile telephones and 
other portable telecommunication devices. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

10-12-2007 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

12-06-2007 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

77/203727 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, Territory, Area 
of Priority Applications: 

UNITED STATES 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

301011789 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

ASML MASKTOOLS B.V. 
DE RUN 6501 5504 DR VELDHOVEN NETHERLANDS 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

WENPING & CO. 
1701 Tung Wai Commercial Building,  111 Gloucester Road, Hong Kong 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 42 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Computer hardware and software for designing and manufacturing 
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semiconductor wafers, masks and reticles; metrology and inspections 
tools for measuring, detecting, inspecting, and sensing chemical 
compositions, temperature, light images, thickness, flatness, 
texture, line width, and contamination of semiconductor wafers, 
masks, and reticles during the manufacturing process. 
Class 42: 
technological consultancy services provided by technical 
specialists in the area of lithography and lithographic methodology 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

11-12-2007 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

11-10-2007 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

1144910 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, Territory, Area 
of Priority Applications: 

BENELUX TRADEMARKS AND DESIGNS OFFICE 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

301012373 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

Yes 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 
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[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Rodsum Technologies Limited 
Room 803, Tower I, South Seas Centre,  Tsim Sha Tsui East, Kowloon,  
HONG KONG 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Kirkpatrick & Lockhart Preston Gates Ellis 
35/F Two International Finance Centre,  8 Finance Street, Central,  
Hong Kong 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 28 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Rechargeable batteries, rechargeable battery packs; electrical 
charges for electronic devices, mobile phones and computers; 
electrical chargers for rechargeable batteries; transformers, 
electrical power supply; computers and peripherals, computer 
keyboards, computer joysticks, computer pointing devices; 
loudspeakers, earphones, headphones, amplified loudspeakers; 
computer software; wireless computer networking equipment; computer 
networking equipment; telecommunication instruments and equipment; 
mobile telephones; portable telephones; keyboards and gamepads for 
mobile phones; remote control apparatus, devices and equipment; 
satellite navigational apparatus; navigational instruments; 
location tracking devices and instruments; electronic surveillance 
devices; microphones; cameras and digital cameras; video cameras; 
optical lenses for cameras; optical apparatus and instruments; 
remote sensing devices; radio frequency identification (RFID) tags; 
radio frequency identification (RFID) readers; and parts and 
fittings for all the aforesaid goods in Class 9. 
Class 28: 
Games and playthings; toys; remote control toys; remote control toy 
vehicles; remote control toy robots; and parts and fittings for all 
the aforesaid goods in Class 28. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

12-12-2007 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, Territory, Area 
of Priority Applications: 

N/A 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 

Application No.: 
301012481 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

Yes 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

The Hong Kong and China Gas Company Limited 
23rd Floor, 363 Java Road,  North Point, HONG KONG 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

CHINA.HK INTELLECTUAL PROPERTY SERVICES CO., LTD. 
2503-6, 25/F, CC WU BUILDING,  302-308 HENNESSY ROAD,  HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 11, 35, 38, 39, 42 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Telephone and telecommunications apparatus and instruments; 
electronic and electrical apparatus and instruments; apparatus and 
instruments for conducting, switching, transforming, accumulating, 
regulating or controlling electricity; apparatus for recording, 
transmission or reproduction of sound or images; magnetic data 
carriers, recording discs, recorded computer software, optical 
discs, electronic greeting cards; automatic vending machines and 
mechanisms for coin-operated apparatus; scientific, nautical, 
surveying, photographic, cinematographic, optical, weighing, 
measuring, signalling, checking (supervision), life-saving and 
teaching apparatus and instruments; cash registers, calculating 
machines, data processing equipment and computers; fire-
extinguishing apparatus; computer memories; computer operating 
programs; computer peripheral devices; computer programs, recorded; 
computer programs, downloadable software; computer software, 
recorded; all included in Class 9. 
Class 11: 
Cooking appliances and apparatus; apparatus and installations for 
lighting, heating, steam generating, refrigerating, freezing, 
cooking, ventilating, drying, water supply and sanitary purposes; 
electric cooking utensils; steam generating cooking appliances; air 
conditioning apparatus and installations; cooling fans; heating 
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apparatus; refrigerators; range-hoods for kitchen use; 
dehumidifiers; gas boilers; cookers; toasters; exhaust fans; 
extractor hoods for kitchens; ovens (other than for experimental 
purposes); microwave cookers; hot plates; water heaters; electric 
tea or coffee makers; electric deep fryers; electric fans; electric 
pressure cookers; electric radiators; rotisseries; sandwich makers; 
waffle makers; tumble dryers for laundry use; gas burners; gas 
generators (installations); regulating and safety accessories for 
gas apparatus and pipes; air ionisation machines; air purifying 
machines; disinfectant apparatus; plate warmers; grills (cooking 
appliances); electric kettles; domestic fireplaces; bath fittings; 
faucets for pipes; bed warmers; hair dryers; filters (parts of 
household or industrial installations); filters for drinking water; 
water filtering apparatus; water purifying apparatus; steam facial 
apparatus; lamps; torches for lighting; heaters for baths; hot air 
bath fittings; hot air ovens; laundry dryers, electric; laundry 
room boilers; regulating accessories for water or gas apparatus and 
pipes; regulating and safety accessories for gas apparatus; 
regulating and safety accessories for gas pipes; regulating and 
safety accessories for water apparatus; roasting apparatus; 
showers; all included in Class 11. 
Class 35: 
Distributorship, wholesaling and retailing of fruit, vegetables, 
meat, poultry, fish, seafood, snacks, pastries, biscuits, cookies, 
cakes bread, bread and dessert, prepared meals, dried meat, dried 
fruit, dried vegetables, dried fish, dried seafood, food and 
drinks, alcoholic drinks, health food and drinks, dietetic food and 
drinks, prepackaged food and drinks, canned food and drinks, meat 
extracts, preserved, frozen, dried and cooked fruits and 
vegetables, jellies, jams, compotes, eggs, milk and milk products, 
edible oils and fats, coffee, tea, cocoa, sugar, rice, tapioca, 
sago, artificial coffee, flour and preparations made from cereals, 
bread, pastry and confectionery, ices, honey, treacle, yeast, 
baking-powder, salt, mustard, vinegar, sauces (condiments), spices, 
ice; supermarket retailing services; sales management services; 
retail and wholesale services relating to household apparatus and 
appliances, kitchen furniture and equipment, gas appliances, home 
furniture and decorations, electrical appliances, electronic 
appliances, bed and bath products, kitchenware, home appliances, 
video and audio apparatus, toys, personal care and beauty products, 
mother and baby care products, clothing, publications; import-
export agencies; sales promotion for others; advertising services; 
dissemination of advertising matter; mail order services; 
publication of publicity texts; arranging and conducting of trade 
shows and exhibitions; marketing research; computer data 
processing; information and advisory services relating to customer 
services and all the aforesaid services; provision of all the 
aforesaid services via telephone communication, printed 
publications, electronic means, the Internet or other computer 
information networks or databases. 
Class 38: 
Providing access to computer databases; telecommunication services; 
high bandwidth dedicated or switched services; internet access 



公報編號 Journal No.: 255 公布日期 Publication Date: 22-02-2008 
分項名稱 Section Name: 接納註冊 (全文本) Acceptance for Registration (Full Version) 
                      

Class 6-10 84/ 114 
 

services (dialup and broadband); telecommunication services 
relating to data collocation; telecommunication services relating 
to providing data centres for collecting, collocating and 
transmitting telecommunication data; telecom infrastructure 
services; international direct dialing services; international long 
distance telephone services; broadcasting; cellular telephone 
communication; communications by computer terminals, fiber optic 
networks, telegrams or telephone; computer aided transmission of 
messages, information, documents and images; electronic bulletin 
board services; electronic mail services; facsimile transmission 
services; providing information about telecommunication; message 
sending; news agency services; paging services (radio, telephone or 
other means of electronic communication); providing 
telecommunications connections to global computer networks and 
computer databases; providing user access to global computer 
networks and computer databases (service providers); radio 
broadcasting; rental of facsimile apparatus, message sending 
apparatus, modems, telecommunication equipment and telephones; 
satellite transmission; sending and transmission of telegrams; 
telecommunications routing and junction services; teleconferencing 
services; telegraph services; telephone services; television 
broadcasting; telex services; transmission of messages, 
information, documents and images by electronic means; transmission 
of messages, information, documents and images by 
telecommunications means; wire services; all included in Class 38. 
Class 39: 
Delivery of fruit, vegetables, meat, poultry, fish, seafood, 
snacks, pastries, biscuits, cookies, cakes bread, bread and 
dessert, prepared meals, dried meat, dried fruit, dried vegetables, 
dried fish, dried seafood, food and drinks, alcoholic drinks, 
health food and drinks, dietetic food and drinks, prepackaged food 
and drinks, canned food and drinks, meat extracts, preserved, 
frozen, dried and cooked fruits and vegetables, jellies, jams, 
compotes, eggs, milk and milk products, edible oils and fats, 
coffee, tea, cocoa, sugar, rice, tapioca, sago, artificial coffee, 
flour and preparations made from cereals, bread, pastry and 
confectionery, ices, honey, treacle, yeast, baking-powder, salt, 
mustard, vinegar, sauces (condiments), spices, ice; frozen-food 
locker rental; refrigerator rental; rental of storage containers; 
water distribution; water supplying; distribution of energy; gas 
distribution services; transport by pipeline; transport by land, 
sea and air; storage of goods; information services relating to the 
aforesaid services. 
Class 42: 
Information and consultancy services relating to safety and 
environment protection; computer rental; computer programming; 
duplication of computer programs; design, installation of, 
maintenance of and updating of computer software; computer system 
design; computer systems analysis; consultancy in the field of 
computer hardware; consultation in environment protection; 
conversion of data or documents from physical to electronic media; 
data conversion of computer programs and data; creating and 
maintaining web sites for others; engineering; installation of 
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computer software; rental of computer software; all included in 
Class 42. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

12-12-2007 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, Territory, Area 
of Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

301013372 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Calli-Health Limited 
Shop G39, G/F., City One Plaza, Shatin, N.T.,  HONG KONG 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

WENPING & CO. 
1701 Tung Wai Commercial Building,  111 Gloucester Road, Hong Kong 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 10, 42, 44 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Computer software; computer hardware;  user interface equipment in 
connection with medical use; electric or magnetic measuring 
machines and instruments; scientific, electric, photographic, 
cinematographic, optical, measuring, checking apparatus and 
instruments; physical or chemical apparatus and instruments; all 
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included in Class 9 
Class 10: 
Surgical, medical, dental and veterinary apparatus and instruments, 
artificial limbs, eyes and teeth; orthopaedic articles; suture 
materials 
Class 42: 
Scientific and technological services and research and design 
relating thereto; industrial analysis and research services; design 
and development of computer hardware and software 
Class 44: 
Medical services; veterinary services; hygienic and beauty care for 
human beings or animals; agriculture, horticulture and forestry 
services. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

13-12-2007 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, Territory, Area 
of Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

301014100 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

NIPPON TOKUSHU TOGYO KABUSHIKI KAISHA (NGK SPARK PLUG CO., LTD.) 
14-18, Takatsuji-cho,  Mizuho-ku, Nagoya City,  JAPAN 
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[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

JSM 
19TH FLOOR, PRINCE'S BUILDING, 10 CHATER ROAD, CENTRAL, HONG KONG. 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

7, 9, 11 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9:  
Parts and components for electronic apparatus, such as integrated 
circuit packages, integrated circuit substrates, silicon rectifier, 
containers, vacuum circuit breakers, sealed terminal plates, 
pullout terminals, photo diode carriers, ceramic heaters, ceramic 
ozonizer; piezoelectric ceramic device, such as ceramic filters, 
buzzers, diaphragms, speakers, ultrasonic sensors, ultrasonic 
transducers, ultrasonic generators, ultrasonic meters, spark unit, 
gas ignitors (igniting apparatus), actuators, piezo-stacks, 
bimorphs, optical scanners, composite materials, namely 
piezoelectric rubber sheets and piezoelectric wiring; microwave 
dielectric materials; apparatus for measuring concentration of fuel 
vapor, oxygen, nitrogen oxide, hydrocarbon, methane, alcohol and 
hydrogen in air or gas; apparatus for measuring concentration of 
fuel vapor, oxygen, nitrogen oxide, hydrocarbon, methane, alcohol 
and hydrogen, and controlling air/fuel ratio in the exhaust gas 
from internal combustion engines, boilers, incinerators, gas 
turbines, generators and fuel cells; knock sensors; pressure 
sensors; temperature sensors; outdoor air sensors for measuring air 
quality; load sensors; hydrogen leak detection sensors; urea 
sensors; batteries and accessories such as battery boxes, battery 
chargers and adaptors; scientific, nautical, surveying, 
photographic, cinematographic, optical, weighing, measuring, 
signalling, checking (supervision), life-saving and teaching 
apparatus and instruments; apparatus and instruments for 
conducting, switching, transforming, accumulating, regulating or 
controlling electricity; apparatus for recording, transmission or 
reproduction of sound or images; magnetic data carriers, recording 
discs; automatic vending machines and mechanisms for coin-operated 
apparatus; cash registers, calculating machines, data processing 
equipment and computers; fire-extinguishing apparatus. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

14-12-2007 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, Territory, Area 

N/A 
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of Priority Applications: 
   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

301015361 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

CCTV CONSULTANTS COMPANY LIMITED (閉路電視顧問有限公司) 
12C, 10/F, Witty Commercial Building, 1A-1L Tung Choi Street, 
Mongkok, Kowloon. Hong Kong 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

DECA LIN & PARTNERS 
Room 901, 9th Floor, Hong Kong Diamond Exchange Building, Nos.8-10 
Duddell Street, Central, Hong Kong. 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Security equipments including closed circuit television, alarm & 
iris reader; Scientific, nautical, surveying, photographic, 
cinematographic, optical, weighing, measuring, signalling, checking 
(supervision), life-saving and teaching apparatus and instruments; 
apparatus and instruments for conducting, switching, transforming, 
accumulating, regulating or controlling electricity; apparatus for 
recording, transmission or reproduction of sound or images; 
magnetic data carriers, recording discs; automatic vending machines 
and mechanisms for coin-operated apparatus; cash registers; 
calculating machines, data processing equipment and computers; 
fire-extinguishing apparatus. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

17-12-2007 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： N/A 
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Priority Application No.: 
[330] 優先權申請的 

國家、地區、地方： 
Country, Territory, Area 
of Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

301015370 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Tokyo Cosmos Denki Kabushiki Kaisha(Tokyo Cosmos Electric Co., 
Ltd.) 
268-1, Sobudai 2-chome,  Zama-shi, Kanagawa 228-8510,  JAPAN 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Liu, Shen & Associates 
Room 3716, 37th Floor, Sun Hung Kai Centre,  30 Harbour Road, 
Wanchai,  Hong Kong 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Potentiometers, position sensors, angle sensors, electrical 
switches, trimmer potentiometers; all included in Class 9. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

17-12-2007 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

04-07-2007 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

6146962 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, Territory, Area 

CHINA 
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of Priority Applications: 
   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

301016252 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

AvailaSoft Corporation Limited 
2104C, 21/F, Tower 1, Admiralty Centre, 18 Harcourt Road, 
Admiralty, Hong Kong. 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

AvailaSoft Corporation Limited 
2104C, 21/F, Tower 1, Admiralty Centre, 18 Harcourt Road, 
Admiralty, Hong Kong. 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Computer Software 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

18-12-2007 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, Territory, Area 
of Priority Applications: 

N/A 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

301017044 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Max Mara International S.A. 
12 Avenue de la Liberté L 1930  LUXEMBOURG 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Deacons 
3rd - 7th, 14th & 29th Floors Alexandra House, Central  Hong Kong 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

3, 9, 14 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9:  
Glasses, spectacles, sunglasses, lenses; frames and cases for 
spectacles and sunglasses; and parts and fittings for all the 
aforesaid goods; all included in class 9. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

18-12-2007 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, Territory, Area 
of Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

301017143 
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[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

Yes 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

The applicant claims the colours red (pantone 100y100m) and green 
(Pantone 60c91y) as elements of mark "A" in the series. 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

ATNEXT LIMITED 
P.O. Box 957, Offshore Incorporations Centre Road Town TORTOLA  
VIRGIN ISLANDS, BRITISH 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Deacons 
3rd - 7th, 14th & 29th Floors Alexandra House, Central  Hong Kong 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 35, 41 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Scientific, nautical, surveying, photographic, cinematographic, 
optical, weighing, measuring, signalling, checking (supervision), 
life-saving and teaching apparatus and instruments; apparatus and 
instruments for conducting, switching, transforming, accumulating, 
regulating or controlling electricity; apparatus for recording, 
transmission or reproduction of sound or images; magnetic data 
carriers, recording discs; automatic vending machines and 
mechanisms for coin-operated apparatus; cash registers, calculating 
machines, data processing equipment and computers; fire-
extinguishing apparatus; electronic publications downloadable from 
the Internet; downloadable computer programs and software; read 
only compact discs, recorded computer operating programs; magnetic 
data media; encoded cards; magnetic carriers; computer peripheral 
apparatus; computer hardware; computer software; software 
downloadable from the Internet. 
Class 35: 
Advertising; business management; business administration; office 
functions; advertising services provided via the Internet; 
advertising agencies; advertising by mail order; dissemination of 
advertising materials; distribution of samples; news clipping 
services; arranging newspaper subscriptions for others; rental of 
advertising space; rental of advertising time on communication 
media; publication of publicity text; rental of publicity 
materials; publicity agencies; marketing research; marketing 
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studies; organization of exhibitions for commercial or advertising; 
systemization of data into computer databases; data search in 
computer files for others; organization/operation and supervision 
of loyalty and incentive schemes; the bringing together, for the 
benefit of others, of a variety of goods, enabling customers to 
conveniently view and purchase those goods from a general 
merchandize Internet website or a general merchandize catalogue by 
mail order or by means of telecommunication. 
Class 41: 
Education; providing of training; entertainment; sporting and 
cultural activities; news reporters services; providing on-line 
electronic publications (not downloadable from the Internet); 
photographic reporting; electronic desktop publishing; electronic 
games services provided by means of the Internet; publication of 
books, newspapers, newsletters, magazines, journals, printed 
matters and periodicals; publication of texts (other than publicity 
text); electronic publication of books, newspapers, newsletters, 
magazines, journals or periodicals; yearly, bi-monthly, monthly, 
weekly and daily publications; provision of news and information 
relating to education, entertainment, recreational, sporting and/or 
cultural activities; organization of education, sport, 
entertainment competition; presentation of live performances; party 
planning; all included in Class 41. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

18-12-2007 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, Territory, Area 
of Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

301017855 
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[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

否 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

何沛林 
香港 九龍將軍澳唐德街 1號 將軍澳廣場第 2座 7樓 F室 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

何沛林先生 
香港 九龍將軍澳唐德街 1號 將軍澳廣場第 2座 7樓 F室 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 14, 35 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 9: 
眼鏡 
類別 14: 
珠寶、鐘錶、首飾 
類別 35: 
眼鏡、珠寶、鐘錶、首飾出入口貿易、零售、批發 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

19-12-2007 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, Territory, Area 
of Priority Applications: 

不適用 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

301020202 
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[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

NEC Personal Products, Ltd. 
11-1, OSAKI 1-CHOME,  SHINAGAWA-KU, TOKYO, JAPAN 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

VIVIEN CHAN & CO. 
58/F., Two International Finance Centre,  8 Finance Street, 
Central, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Computer hardware and computer software; computer software used to 
detect and protect against unauthorized access, modification, 
transfer or copying of digital media; computer software to identify 
and validate digital media; digital rights management software; 
computer software providing access control to digital media, 
defining and authenticating users and/or user computer hardware; 
computer hardware and software for copy protection security 
modification, anti-piracy rights management and electronic license 
management of audio, video and digital information; computer; IC 
chips; integrated circuit chips which prevents illegal copying of 
digitized data; apparatus for the recording, transmission or 
reproduction of sound or images, namely, video cameras, 
photographic cameras, television, digital audio cassette players 
and recorders, compact disc players and recorders, video cassette 
players and recorders, video disc players and recorders, MD players 
and recorders, DVD players and recorders, headphones, earphones, 
microphones, audio speakers, radio and telephones; mobile 
telephones; facsimile machines, personal digital assistants (PDAs); 
in International Class 9. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

21-12-2007 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： N/A 



公報編號 Journal No.: 255 公布日期 Publication Date: 22-02-2008 
分項名稱 Section Name: 接納註冊 (全文本) Acceptance for Registration (Full Version) 
                      

Class 6-10 96/ 114 
 

Priority Application No.: 
[330] 優先權申請的 

國家、地區、地方： 
Country, Territory, Area 
of Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

301020211 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

NEC Personal Products, Ltd. 
11-1, OSAKI 1-CHOME,  SHINAGAWA-KU, TOKYO,  JAPAN 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

VIVIEN CHAN & CO. 
58/F., Two International Finance Centre,  8 Finance Street, 
Central, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Computer hardware and computer software; computer software used to 
detect and protect against unauthorized access, modification, 
transfer or copying of digital media; computer software to identify 
and validate digital media; digital rights management software; 
computer software providing access control to digital media, 
defining and authenticating users and/or user computer hardware; 
computer hardware and software for copy protection security 
modification, anti-piracy rights management and electronic license 
management of audio, video and digital information; computer; IC 
chips; integrated circuit chips which prevents illegal copying of 
digitized data; apparatus for the recording, transmission or 
reproduction of sound or images, namely, video cameras, 
photographic cameras, television, digital audio cassette players 
and recorders, compact disc players and recorders, video cassette 
players and recorders, video disc players and recorders, MD players 
and recorders, DVD players and recorders, headphones, earphones, 
microphones, audio speakers, radio and telephones; mobile 
telephones; facsimile machines, personal digital assistants (PDAs); 
in International Class 9. 

[526] 卸棄： N/A 
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Disclaimer: 
[529] 限制： 

Limitation: 
N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

21-12-2007 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, Territory, Area 
of Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

301021382 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

Yes 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

The applicant claims the color blue as an element of mark "A" in 
the series. 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Doctor A Security Systems (HK) Limited 
Unit 1101, 11/F, Millennium City 3, 370 Kwun Tong Road, Kwun Tong, 
Kowloon, Hong Kong 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Amanda NG 
Unit 1101, 11/F, Millennium City 3, 370 Kwun Tong Road, Kwun Tong, 
Kowloon, Hong Kong 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 42 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
IT Security Software 
Class 42: 
IT Security Services 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： N/A 
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Limitation: 
[527] 條件： 

Condition: 
N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

27-12-2007 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, Territory, Area 
of Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

301021391 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Doctor A Security Systems (HK) Limited 
Unit 1101, 11/F, Millennium City 3, 370 Kwun Tong Road, Kwun Tong, 
Kowloon, Hong Kong 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Amanda NG 
Unit 1101, 11/F, Millennium City 3, 370 Kwun Tong Road, Kwun Tong, 
Kowloon, Hong Kong 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 42 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
IT Security Software 
Class 42: 
IT Security Services 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 27-12-2007 
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Date of Filing: 
[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 

Dates of Priority Claimed: 
N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, Territory, Area 
of Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

301023245 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

Yes 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

KABUSHIKI KAISHA BANDAI NAMCO GAMES (NAMCO BANDAI GAMES INC.) 
4-5-15, Higashi-shinagawa,  Shinagawa-ku, Tokyo,  JAPAN 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

HASTINGS & CO. 
5th Floor, Gloucester Tower, The Landmark,  11 Pedder Street, 
Central,  HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 41 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Video game machines, video game machine cases, printed circuit 
boards for video game machines, all for commercial use; slot 
machines; video game machines for use with television receivers; 
entertainment software; magnetic, optical or laser tapes, cards, 
discs and ROM (Read Only Memory) cartridges, all bearing encoded 
video game programs; memory cartridges or memory cards for video 
games, memory cartridges or memory cards for hand-held electronic 
games; phonograph records, pre-recorded compact discs, pre-recorded 
video tapes and discs; controllers for personal computers, 
controllers for video game machines for use with television 
receivers; parts and fittings for all the aforementioned goods in 
Class 9; downloadable pictures, motion pictures, movies and music; 
electronic publications; additional data for computer games 
(downloadable). 
Class 41: 
Amusement park services, amusement center services; provision of 
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sports facilities; rental of records, compact discs or pre-recorded 
magnetic tapes; rental of pre-recorded video tapes, video disks and 
movie films; rental of amusement machines and equipment for 
amusement parks; rental of entertainment software or toys; planning 
of movies, performances, shows, plays, concerts or music events; 
production of movies, distribution of movies, presentation of live 
shows, direction of plays, performance of plays, presentation of 
musical performances, production of radio programs, production of 
television programs, provision of audio studios, provision of 
visual studios; providing information about video games, computer 
games, amusement machines, amusement center or amusement parks 
through telecommunication or computer networks; providing video 
games, computer games, sound or images, or movies through 
telecommunication or computer networks. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

28-12-2007 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, Territory, Area 
of Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

301023777 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

Yes 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

The applicant claims the color red (Pantone 1807C) as an element of 
mark "B" in the series 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 

Citygrow Technology Company Limited 
Room 1404, 14th Floor, Block A, Hi-Tech Industrial Centre, 5-21 Pak 
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Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Tin Par Street, Tsuen Wan, New Territories, Hong Kong 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

CHOW & HO 
ROOM 2407, 24TH FLOOR, ING TOWER, 308 DES VOEUX ROAD CENTRAL, HONG 
KONG. 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Scientific, nautical, surveying, photographic, cinematographic, 
optical, weighing, measuring, signalling, checking (supervision), 
life-saving and teaching apparatus and instruments; apparatus and 
instruments for conducting, switching, transforming, accumulating, 
regulating or controlling electricity; apparatus for recording, 
transmission or reproduction of sound or images; magnetic data 
carriers, recording discs; automatic vending machines and 
mechanisms for coin-operated apparatus; cash registers, calculating 
machines, data processing equipment and computers; fire-
extinguishing apparatus 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

31-12-2007 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, Territory, Area 
of Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

301030373 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 
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 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

Yes 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

The applicant claims the colour blue as an element of Mark "B" in 
the series. 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

STMICROELECTRONICS N.V. 
Schiphol Boulevard 265 A'dam Airp. 1118 BH Luchthaven Schiphol PAYS 
BAS NETHERLANDS 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Or, Ng & Chan 
15TH FLOOR, THE BANK OF EAST ASIA BUILDING, 10 DES VOEUX ROAD 
CENTRAL, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Integrated circuits; semiconductors; microcontrollers; 
microprocessors; on-board microprocessors 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

11-01-2008 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

17-07-2007 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

073513828 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, Territory, Area 
of Priority Applications: 

FRANCE 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

301043243 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

Yes 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 KABUSHIKI KAISHA BANDAI NAMCO GAMES (NAMCO BANDAI GAMES INC.) 
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姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

4-5-15, Higashi-shinagawa, Shinagawa-ku, Tokyo, JAPAN 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

HASTINGS & CO. 
5TH FLOOR, GLOUCESTER TOWER, THE LANDMARK, 11 PEDDER STREET, 
CENTRAL, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 41 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Video game machines, video game machine cases, printed circuit 
boards for video game machines, all for commercial use; slot 
machines; video game machines for use with television receivers; 
entertainment software; magnetic, optical or laser tapes, cards, 
discs and ROM (Read Only Memory) cartridges, all bearing encoded 
video game programs; memory cartridges or memory cards for video 
games, memory cartridges or memory cards for hand-held electronic 
games; phonograph records, pre-recorded compact discs, pre-recorded 
video tapes and discs; controllers for personal computers, 
controllers for video game machines for use with television 
receivers; parts and fittings for all the aforementioned goods in 
Class 9; downloadable pictures, motion pictures, movies and music; 
electronic publications; additional data for computer games 
(downloadable). 
Class 41: 
Amusement park services, amusement center services; provision of 
sports facilities; rental of records, compact discs or pre-recorded 
magnetic tapes; rental of pre-recorded video tapes, video disks and 
movie films; rental of amusement machines and equipment for 
amusement parks; rental of entertainment software or toys; planning 
of movies, performances, shows, plays, concerts or music events; 
production of movies, distribution of movies, presentation of live 
shows, direction of plays, performance of plays, presentation of 
musical performances, production of radio programs, production of 
television programs, provision of audio studios, provision of 
visual studios; providing information about video games, computer 
games, amusement machines, amusement center or amusement parks 
through telecommunication or computer networks; providing video 
games, computer games, sound or images, or movies through 
telecommunication or computer networks. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

30-01-2008 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 
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[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, Territory, Area 
of Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

301046033 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

TAKIZAWA Naoki 
302, 12-6, 3-chome, Sakura, Setagaya-ku, Tokyo 156-0053, JAPAN 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

RICHARDS BUTLER 
20/F, Alexandra House, 16-20 Chater Road, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

3, 9, 14, 18, 24, 25, 28 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9:  
optical spectacles; sunglasses; spectacle frames; eyeglass cases; 
goggles for sports; recorded video discs and video tapes; 
electronic publications [downloadable]. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

04-02-2008 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, Territory, Area 
of Priority Applications: 

N/A 
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類別 Class 10 
[210] 商標申請編號： 

Application No.: 
300772001 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

BOB HOME HANDELSGES. MBH 
BAECKERWEG 4,  4502 ST. MARIEN,  AUSTRIA 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Ella Cheong (Hong Kong) Limited 
3701 Central Plaza, 18 Harbour Road, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

3, 5, 7, 8, 9, 10, 11, 16, 21, 28 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 10:  
Surgical, medical, dental and veterinary apparatus and instruments, 
artificial limbs, eyes and teeth; orthopedic articles; suture 
materials; blood circulation-promoting devices, foot massagers, 
thermal electric compresses [surgical] being skin tightening 
devices, facial massagers, skin relief massagers, swinging 
massagers, abdominal corsets being body forming devices, massage 
chairs, massage cushions, massage belts, body shapers (body 
supports), thermal massagers, foot massage cushions, foot bubble 
massagers, spa bubble massagers, foot spas apparatus (massage). 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

01-12-2006 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, Territory, Area 
of Priority Applications: 

N/A 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

301006442 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

ConforMIS, Inc. 
2 Fourth Avenue, Burlington, MA 01803 UNITED STATES 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Ella Cheong (Hong Kong) Limited 
3701 Central Plaza,  18 Harbour Road,  HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

10 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 10: 
Surgical implants comprising artificial material; bone implants 
comprised of artificial materials. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

04-12-2007 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

07-06-2007 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

77200561 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, Territory, Area 
of Priority Applications: 

UNITED STATES 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

301006451 
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Class 6-10 107/ 114 
 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

ConforMIS, Inc. 
2 Fourth Avenue, Burlington, MA 01803 UNITED STATES 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Ella Cheong (Hong Kong) Limited 
3701 Central Plaza,  18 Harbour Road,  HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

10 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 10: 
Surgical implants comprising artificial material; bone implants 
comprised of artificial materials. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

04-12-2007 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

07-06-2007 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

77200574 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, Territory, Area 
of Priority Applications: 

UNITED STATES 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

301006460 
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Class 6-10 108/ 114 
 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

ConforMIS, Inc. 
2 Fourth Avenue, Burlington, MA 01803 UNITED STATES 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Ella Cheong (Hong Kong) Limited 
3701 Central Plaza,  18 Harbour Road,  HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

10 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 10: 
Surgical implants comprising artificial material; bone implants 
comprised of artificial materials. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

04-12-2007 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

07-06-2007 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

77200570 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, Territory, Area 
of Priority Applications: 

UNITED STATES 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

301006479 
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Class 6-10 109/ 114 
 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

ConforMIS, Inc. 
2 Fourth Avenue, Burlington, MA 01803 UNITED STATES 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Ella Cheong (Hong Kong) Limited 
3701 Central Plaza,  18 Harbour Road,  HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

10 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 10: 
Surgical implants comprising artificial material; bone implants 
comprised of artificial materials. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

04-12-2007 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

07-06-2007 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

77200565 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, Territory, Area 
of Priority Applications: 

UNITED STATES 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

301006488 



公報編號 Journal No.: 255 公布日期 Publication Date: 22-02-2008 
分項名稱 Section Name: 接納註冊 (全文本) Acceptance for Registration (Full Version) 
                      

Class 6-10 110/ 114 
 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

ConforMIS, Inc. 
2 Fourth Avenue, Burlington, MA 01803 UNITED STATES 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Ella Cheong (Hong Kong) Limited 
3701 Central Plaza,  18 Harbour Road,  HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

10 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 10: 
Surgical instruments, cutting guides and medical and surgical 
instruments that are custom designed for each patient using 
radiographic imaging data to assist in the implantation of custom 
or non-custom orthopedic implants. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

04-12-2007 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

07-06-2007 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

77200559 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, Territory, Area 
of Priority Applications: 

UNITED STATES 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

301008864 
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Class 6-10 111/ 114 
 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Siemens Aktiengesellschaft 
Wittelsbacherplatz 2 MUNICH  GERMANY 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Deacons 
3rd - 7th, 14th & 29th Floors Alexandra House, Central  HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 10 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 10:  
Electromedical, medical and surgical apparatus and devices for X-
ray diagnostics and X-ray therapy as well as systems consisting of 
such apparatus and devices and parts thereof. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

06-12-2007 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

14-08-2007 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

307 53 147.3/10 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, Territory, Area 
of Priority Applications: 

GERMANY 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

301010906 

[540] 商標： 
Mark:  

[550] 商標種類： Ordinary 
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Mark Type: 
 一系列商標： 

Series Mark: 
No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

JOHNSON & JOHNSON 
One Johnson & Johnson Plaza,  New Brunswick, New Jersey,  UNITED 
STATES 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Wilkinson & Grist 
6th Floor, Prince's Building,  Chater Road,  Hong Kong 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

5, 10 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 10:  
Surgical articles, namely tissues which are absorbed in the body, 
for surgical use, for the prevention of tissue adhesion. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

11-12-2007 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, Territory, Area 
of Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

301010915 

[540] 商標： 
Mark:  

[550] 商標種類： 
Mark Type: 

Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 

JOHNSON & JOHNSON 
One Johnson & Johnson Plaza,  New Brunswick, New Jersey,  UNITED 
STATES 



公報編號 Journal No.: 255 公布日期 Publication Date: 22-02-2008 
分項名稱 Section Name: 接納註冊 (全文本) Acceptance for Registration (Full Version) 
                      

Class 6-10 113/ 114 
 

Name,Address: 
[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Wilkinson & Grist 
6th Floor, Prince's Building,  Chater Road,  Hong Kong 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

5, 10 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 10:  
Blood glucose monitoring devices. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

11-12-2007 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, Territory, Area 
of Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

301013372 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Calli-Health Limited 
Shop G39, G/F., City One Plaza, Shatin, N.T.,  HONG KONG 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

WENPING & CO. 
1701 Tung Wai Commercial Building,  111 Gloucester Road, Hong Kong 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 10, 42, 44 
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Class 6-10 114/ 114 
 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 10:  
Surgical, medical, dental and veterinary apparatus and instruments, 
artificial limbs, eyes and teeth; orthopaedic articles; suture 
materials 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

13-12-2007 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, Territory, Area 
of Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 


